Myron Genel Papers

Ms Coll 71



Katherine Isham

2024

Yale University 333 Cedar St. New Haven, CT 06520-8014 203-737-1192 203-785-5636 historical.library@yale.edu http://historical.medicine.yale.edu/

Table of Contents

Collection Overview	
Requesting Instructions	4
Administrative Information	
Immediate Source of Acquisition	
Conditions Governing Access	
Conditions Governing Use	
Preferred Citation	5
Related Materials	5
Separated Materials	
Biographical / Historical	5
Scope and Contents	6
Arrangement	8
Collection Contents	9
Series I: Correspondence, 1976–2017	9
Series II: Writings, speeches, and presentations, 1979–2016	
Series III: American Association for Medical Colleges, Ad Hoc Group for Medical Research Funding, 19	
Series IV: American Medical Association, 1985–2018	
Council on Scientific Affairs	
Elections	
Medical education	
Series V: Association of Medical School Pediatric Department Chairs, 1971–2016	
Public Policy Council	
Correspondence	
Conference calls	
Congressional testimony	
Events	
Notebook	
Reports	
Topic files	
Society for Pediatric Research and American Pediatric Society	
Pediatric Academic Societies	
Other pediatric groups	
Series VI: Bioethics, 1984–2016	
Clinical research on humans, children	
Stem cell research	
Series VII: Clinical research, 1973–2016	
,	
Clinical Research Roundtable	
National Institutes of Health	
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
American Medical Association	
Other organizations	
Topic files	
Series VIII: Children's museums, 2000–2017	
Series IX: Endocrinology, 1968–2017	
Endocrine Society	
Reprints	
Hypothyroidism	
Medullary thyroid cancer	
Multiple endocrine neoplasia (MEN)	
Other	36

Series X: Gender determination and transsexualism, 1976–2019	37
International Association of Athletics Federations	39
International Olympic Committee	. 40
Series XI: Genetic screening of newborn infants, 1996–2019	. 41
Series XII: Human growth hormone, 1973–2005	. 42
Series XIII: Organ transplants, 1980-2011	. 43
Series XIV: Robert Wood Johnson Foundation, 1979-2012	
Series XV: Yale, 1985-2019	. 46
Series XVI: Subject files, 1976–2017	. 48
Selected Search Terms	. 51

Collection Overview

REPOSITORY: Medical Historical Library, Cushing/Whitney Medical Library

Yale University 333 Cedar St.

New Haven, CT 06520-8014

203-737-1192 203-785-5636

historical.library@yale.edu

http://historical.medicine.yale.edu/

CALL NUMBER: Ms Coll 71

CREATOR: Genel, Myron, 1936-

TITLE: Myron Genel papers

DATES: 1968-2023

PHYSICAL DESCRIPTION: 37.5 linear feet (86 boxes)

LANGUAGE: English

SUMMARY: Myron Genel, M.D. (1936-) is a professor emeritus of pediatrics at the

Yale School of Medicine. During his career at Yale, he was chief of the section of pediatric endocrinology, program director of the Children's Clinical Research Center, and Associate Dean, Government and Community Affairs. The collection documents Dr. Genel's work with organizations and government committees on a variety of topics including public health policies for pediatric medicine, fetal tissue research, gender identification in athletics, genetic screening, organ donation, and graduate medical education.

Materials also include correspondence and presentations.

ONLINE FINDING AID: To cite or bookmark this finding aid, please use the following link: https://

hdl.handle.net/10079/fa/med.ms.0071

Requesting Instructions

To request items from this collection for use on site, please use the request links in the HTML version of this finding aid, available at https://hdl.handle.net/10079/fa/med.ms.0071.

Key to the container abbreviations used in the PDF finding aid:

b. box

f. folder

Administrative Information

Immediate Source of Acquisition

Transferred from Myron Genel, 2017-2023.

Conditions Governing Access

Materials containing patients' medical information are restricted.

Conditions Governing Use

Copyright status for collection materials is unknown. Transmission or reproduction of materials protected by U.S. Copyright Law (Title 17, U.S.C.) beyond that allowed by fair use requires the written permission of the copyright owners. Works not in the public domain cannot be commercially exploited without permission of the copyright owners. Responsibility for any use rests exclusively with the user.

Preferred Citation

Myron Genel papers. Historical Library, Harvey Cushing/John Hay Whitney Medical Library, Yale University.

Related Materials

Myron Genel, Associate Dean, School of Medicine, Yale University, records (RU 1131), University Archives, Yale University Library.

Separated Materials

Materials documenting Myron Genel's work as Associate Dean of the Yale School of Medicine have been transferred to Manuscripts and Archives, Yale University Library.

Biographical / Historical

Myron Genel, M.D. (1936-) joined the Yale Medical School faculty in September 1971. He was Associate Dean of Government and Community Affairs at the Yale School of Medicine from 1985-2004. Previously he was chief of the pediatric endocrinology section and program director of the Children's Clinical Research Center. Dr. Genel's areas of professional interest include biomedical research, clinical endocrinology, and public policy. He was a member of the National Children's Study Federal Advisory Committee from 2005-2008, the HHS Secretary's Advisory Committee on Human Research Protections (SACHRP) from 2006-2009, and a charter member of the National Institute of Medicine's Clinical Research Roundtable, which met from 2000-2004. In 2005 he helped found the Connecticut Stem Cell Coalition and began serving on Connecticut's Stem Cell Research Advisory Committee. Dr. Genel has also been a consultant to the International Olympic Committee's Medical Commission on issues relating to gender identity in elite athletic competition.

Dr. Genel was elected to the Connecticut Academy of Science and Engineering (CASE) in 1992, has been a member of its executive council since 2000, and was the Academy's president from 2008-2010. He began directing the public affairs activities of three major pediatric academic and research societies in 1984: the American Pediatric Society (APS), the Association of American Medical School Pediatric Department Chairs (AMSPDC), and the Society for Pediatric Research (SPR). Dr. Genel was a member of the AMA Council on Scientific Affairs for seven years, serving as its chair in 1999-2000, and of the governing council of the AMA Section on Medical Schools for ten years, serving as the section's chair from 2003-2004. He is a Distinguished Service member of the Association of American Medical Colleges (AAMC) and was chair of the AAMC's Council of Academic Societies in 1990-91. Dr. Genel was awarded the Abraham Jacobi Memorial Award from the AMA and the American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP) in 1999, the Distinguished Service Award from the Society for Pediatric Research in 2003, the Joseph W. St. Geme, Jr. Leadership

Award from the Federation of Pediatric Organizations in 2004, and the President's Award for Distinguished Service from the American Academy of Pediatrics in 2010.

For more biographical information about Genel, Series XVI. Subject files, 1976-2017, includes a transcript of an oral history created by Genel in 2023: "Genel, Myron, Storyworth recollection transcript."

Scope and Contents

The collection consists of files created by Myron Genel in the course of his work with national and international organizations and United States government committees. Topics of his work include public health policies for pediatric medicine, fetal tissue research, gender identification in athletics, genetic screening, organ donation, and graduate medical education. Materials also include correspondence and presentations.

Materials in the collection document Dr. Genel's work with the American Medical Association (AMA) Section on Graduate Medical Education and AMA Council on Scientific Affairs; Connecticut Stem Cell Coalition; Connecticut United for Research Excellence (CURE); Health and Human Services (HHS) Secretary's Advisory Committee on Human Research Protections; Institute of Medicine (IOM) Clinical Research Roundtable; International Olympic Committee (IOC); National Institute of Health (NIH); and the Pediatric Public Policy Council (PPC).

Series I. Correspondence, 1076-2017, includes posted and some printed out email correspondence received or written by Myron Genel. Files are arranged by date, with a few also organized by topic, as Genel organized them.

Series II. Writings, speeches, and presentations, 1979–2016, includes materials related to writings, speeches, and presentations created by Myron Genel. Files include writings, presentation texts and overhead projector slides, reference materials, correspondence, and event planning records. Additional writings, speeches, and presentations related to specific topics or organizations may be found in Series IV.-XV.

Series III. American Association for Medical Colleges, Ad Hoc Group for Medical Research Funding, 1990-2001. The series documents Genel's work for the AAMC Ad Hoc Group, a coalition of patient and voluntary health groups, medical and scientific societies, academic and research organizations, and industry that supports enhancing federal funding for research conducted and supported by the National Institutes of Health. Genel participated in the group as a member of the AAMC. See Series VII. Clinical Research, 1973-2016 for related materials.

Series IV. American Medical Association, 1985–2018. Materials in the series document Dr. Genel's membership in the AMA; his service as a member and chair of the AMA Council on Scientific Affairs, which addresses a variety of topics including clinical research; his service as a member and chair of the governing council of the AMA Section on Medical Schools; and his campaigns for election to the AMA board of trustees. Materials include documentation of meetings and events, press releases, presentations, reprints, and ephemera. For additional materials related to medical education see Series III. American Association for Medical Colleges, Ad Hoc Group for Medical Research Funding, 1990-2001; Series V. Association of Medical School Pediatric Department Chairs, 1971–2016; and Series VII. Clinical research, 1973–2016.

Series V. Association of Medical School Pediatric Department Chairs, 1971–2016. The series documents Genel's activities as a member of the AMSPDC, an organization dedicated to the promotion of excellence in medical education. The bulk of the series consists of materials related to the activities of the Public Policy Council, the advocacy section of the AMSPDC which advocates for legislation related to and funding to support pediatric medical education, research, and medical care. Public Policy Council materials include correspondence, conference calls, congressional testimony, events, reports, topic files and the PPC Notebook. The series also includes materials related to the Society for Pediatric Research, the American Pediatric Society, the Pediatric Academic Societies, and other pediatric organizations whose work intersects with the work of the AMSPDC and/or the Public Policy Council. These materials include committee documentation, presentations, correspondence, events, and symposiums. Materials in this series include topics related to multiple other series in the collection.

Series VI. Bioethics, 1984–2016. Materials in the series document Genel's interest in or work on the topics of animal research, cloning, pediatric/human clinical research ethics and protections, and stem cell research. Materials include documentation of Genel's work as founder of the Connecticut Stem Cell Coalition and service on Connecticut's Stem Cell Research Advisory Committee. The series also includes materials related to Representative Henry A. Waxman's (D-Calif.) House Energy and Commerce subcommittee on health and the environment hearings regarding the Bush administration's ban on use of fetal tissue in medical research. For additional materials related to clinical research guidelines, see Series VII. Clinical research, 1973–2016.

Series VII. Clinical research, 1973–2016. Materials in the series document Genel's engagement with multiple organizations and initiatives working to improve the efficacy, support funding for, and expand engagement with clinical research. Materials document Genel's work as a charter member of the National Institute of Medicine's Clinical Research Roundtable, a group of 28 individuals from government, commercial, academic, and non-profit institutions. The series also documents the American Association of Medical Colleges Clinical Research Summit and the resulting Gralyn Report, which called for the creation of "a national mechanism, such as a 'Clinical Research Roundtable' to identify needs, establish priorities, and monitor progress in clinical research." The series also includes Genel's writings, correspondence, and presentations on the topic of clinical research; materials from conferences, summits, meetings, and workshops for the National Institutes of Health, the AMA, and other organizations; and subject files on topics related to clinical research.

Series VIII. Children's museums, 2000–2017. The series documents Genel's work with the Stepping Stones Museum for Children in Norwalk, Connecticut on their Healthy Children, Healthy Communities initative and the "Healthyville" exhibit.

Series IX. Endocrinology, 1968–2017. The series documents Genel's activities related specifically to his work as an endocrinologist. Materials include papers related to professional organizations, reprints of articles related to endocrinological disorders and treatments, and materials documenting Genel's research and writings on hypothyroidism, medullary thyroid cancer, and multiple endocrine neoplasia. Materials containing personally identifiable medical information are restricted and housed separately.

Series X. Gender determination and transsexualism, 1976–2019. The series documents Genel's work related to gender determination, disorders of sex development, and transsexualism. The bulk of materials in the series is related to gender determination of athletes and Genel's work with athletics organizations including the International Association of Athletics Federations and the International Olympic Committee to establish gender determination guidelines and testing for athletic competition. The series also includes correspondence, news clippings, reports, writings, and presentations.

Series XI. Genetic screening of newborn infants, 1996–2019. The series documents Genel's work related to genetic screening of newborn infants to identify endocrinological disorders and related legislation.

Series XII. Human growth hormone, 1973–2005. The series documents Genel's work related to the use and abuse of human growth hormone in children. Materials include writings, clippings, correspondence, and materials from several organizations. Materials containing personally identifiable patient medical information are restricted and housed separately.

Series XIII. Organ transplants, 1980–2011. The series documents Genel's work related to organ donation and transplantation. Materials include writings, clippings, conference materials, correspondence, legislation, and policy documents. Materials from 1983 are related to Genel's work as a Robert Wood Johnson Foundation fellow, for more materials see Series XIV. Robert Wood Johnson Foundation, 1979–2012. Additional materials related to organ donation and transplants policy may be found in Series V. Association of Medical School Pediatric Department Chairs, 1971–2016, Public Policy Council files.

Series XIV. Robert Wood Johnson Foundation, 1979–2012. Materials in the series document Genel's activities as a Robert Wood Johnson Foundation Health Policy fellow and later involvement with the foundation. For additional materials see Series XIII. Organ transplants and files related to Al Gore in Series VII. Clinical research, 1973–2016, and Series XVI. Subject files, 1976-2017.

Series XV. Yale, 1985-2019. The series includes materials from Genel's involvement with outreach activities and events at the Yale School of Medicine.

Series XVI. Subject files, 1976-2017. Materials in the series document Genel's work on a variety of topics, involvement with numerous organizations, and his career. The series includes a transcript of an oral history created by Genel in 2023: "Genel, Myron, Storyworth recollection transcript."

Arrangement

The collection is arranged in 16 series: Series I. Correspondence, 1076-2017. Series II. Writings, speeches, and presentations, 1979–2016. Series III. American Association for Medical Colleges, Ad Hoc Group for Medical Research Funding, 1990-2001. Series IV. American Medical Association, 1985–2018. Series V. Association of Medical School Pediatric Department Chairs, 1971–2016. Series VI. Bioethics, 1984–2016. Series VII. Clinical research, 1973–2016. Series VIII. Children's museums, 2000–2017. Series IX. Endocrinology, 1968–2017. Series X. Gender determination and transsexualism, 1976–2019. Series XI. Genetic screening of newborn infants, 1996–2019. Series XII. Human growth hormone, 1973–2005. Series XIII. Organ transplants, 1980–2011. Series XIV. Robert Wood Johnson Foundation, 1979–2012. Series XV. Yale, 1985-2019. Series XVI. Subject files, 1976-2017.

Collection Contents

Series I: Correspondence, 1976-2017

The series includes posted and some printed out email correspondence received or written by Myron Genel. Files are arranged by date, with a few also organized by topic, as Genel organized them.

b. 1, f. 1	White house correspondence, etc. letters to editor	1976-2017
b. 1, f. 2	Miscellaneous correspondence	1984-2016
b. 1, f. 3	Correspondence, etc.	1991–1996
b. 1, f. 4	Correspondence 1991-2003	1991–2003
b. 1, f. 57	January 1992 - March 1992	1992
b. 1, f. 8	Correspondence April 1992	1992
b. 1, f. 9	Correspondence May 1992	1992
b. 2, f. 1b. 1, f. 10	Correspondence June 1992	1992
b. 2, f. 2	Correspondence July 1992	1992
b. 2, f. 3	Correspondence August 1992	1992
b. 2, f. 4	Correspondence September 1992	1992
b. 2, f. 5	Correspondence October 1992	1992
b. 2, f. 6	Correspondence November 1992	1992
b. 3, f. 1	Correspondence December 1992	1992
b. 3, f. 23	Correspondence January 1993	1992-1993
b. 3, f. 23 b. 3, f. 45	Correspondence January 1993 Correspondence February 1993	1992–1993 1993
b. 3, f. 45	Correspondence February 1993	1993
b. 3, f. 45 b. 3, f. 67	Correspondence February 1993 Correspondence March 1993	1993 1993
b. 3, f. 45 b. 3, f. 67 b. 4, f. 1	Correspondence February 1993 Correspondence March 1993 Correspondence June 1993	1993 1993 1993
b. 3, f. 45 b. 3, f. 67 b. 4, f. 1 b. 4, f. 2	Correspondence February 1993 Correspondence March 1993 Correspondence June 1993 Correspondence July 1993	1993 1993 1993
b. 3, f. 45 b. 3, f. 67 b. 4, f. 1 b. 4, f. 2 b. 4, f. 3	Correspondence February 1993 Correspondence March 1993 Correspondence June 1993 Correspondence July 1993 Correspondence August 1993	1993 1993 1993 1993
b. 3, f. 45 b. 3, f. 67 b. 4, f. 1 b. 4, f. 2 b. 4, f. 3 b. 4, f. 4	Correspondence February 1993 Correspondence March 1993 Correspondence June 1993 Correspondence July 1993 Correspondence August 1993 Correspondence September 1993	1993 1993 1993 1993 1993
b. 3, f. 45 b. 3, f. 67 b. 4, f. 1 b. 4, f. 2 b. 4, f. 3 b. 4, f. 4 b. 4, f. 5	Correspondence February 1993 Correspondence March 1993 Correspondence June 1993 Correspondence July 1993 Correspondence August 1993 Correspondence September 1993 Correspondence October 1993	1993 1993 1993 1993 1993 1993
b. 3, f. 45 b. 3, f. 67 b. 4, f. 1 b. 4, f. 2 b. 4, f. 3 b. 4, f. 4 b. 4, f. 5 b. 4, f. 6	Correspondence February 1993 Correspondence March 1993 Correspondence June 1993 Correspondence July 1993 Correspondence August 1993 Correspondence September 1993 Correspondence October 1993 Correspondence November 1993	1993 1993 1993 1993 1993 1993 1993
b. 3, f. 45 b. 3, f. 67 b. 4, f. 1 b. 4, f. 2 b. 4, f. 3 b. 4, f. 4 b. 4, f. 5 b. 4, f. 6 b. 5, f. 1	Correspondence February 1993 Correspondence March 1993 Correspondence June 1993 Correspondence August 1993 Correspondence September 1993 Correspondence October 1993 Correspondence November 1993 Correspondence December 1993	1993 1993 1993 1993 1993 1993 1993

b. 5, f. 5	Correspondence March 1994	1994
b. 5, f. 6	Correspondence April 1994	1994
b. 5, f. 7	Correspondence May 1994	1994
b. 5, f. 8	Correspondence June 1993-1994	1993-1994
b. 6, f. 1	Correspondence December 1994	1993-1994
b. 6, f. 2	General Correspondence 1996	1996
b. 6, f. 3	Correspondence 1997	1997
b. 6, f. 4	Correspondence 1998	1998
b. 6, f. 5	Correspondence 1999	1999
b. 6, f. 6	Correspondence 2000-2002	2000-2002
b. 7 , f. 1	Correspondence 2000-2010	2000-2010
b. 7, f. 2	Correspondence 2003- 2010	2003-2010
b. 7, f. 3	Email correspondence 2003-2004	2003-2004
b. 7, f. 4	Correspondence, addresses	2005
b. 7, f. 5	Correspondence 2006-2016	2006-2016
b. 7, f. 67	Correspondence Dean's Office 1989-1995	1989-1995
b. 8, f. 12	Veteran's Affairs Medical Center - fiscal year 95 correspondence	1986-1995
b. 8, f. 3	Holiday cards	1989-1991

Series II: Writings, speeches, and presentations, 1979-2016

The series includes materials related to writings, speeches, and presentations created by Myron Genel. Files include writings, presentation texts and overhead projector slides, reference materials, correspondence, and event planning records. Additional writings, speeches, and presentations related to specific topics or organizations may be found in Series IV.-XV.

b. 8, f. 5 American Medical Association Leadership Conference, March 4, 2001 b. 8, f. 67 "Can academic medicine remain academic?" Simon lecture, Wake Forest 2001–2016 b. 8, f. 8 "Can academic medicine survive" Slifka Center, March 21, 2001 b. 8, f. 9 Connecticut Medicine commentary 2008 b. 8, f. 10 Connecticut Medicine: "retirement" 2015 b. 9, f. 1 Council of Academic Societies Plenary Session, October 29, 1989 1989 b. 9, f. 2 Eastern Society for Pediatric Research address "Healthcare in transition: who speaks for children?" b. 9, f. 3 Genel, Myron, and Sarah Carr, "Politics of abortion stifle promising areas of research," Bulletin of the Park Ridge Center, May 1990. b. 9, f. 4 Myron Genel reprints 1976–2002 b. 9, f. 5 IRB presentations/overheads undated b. 9, f. 6 Insomnia paper: Pediatrics final 2006 b. 9, f. 7 Institute of Medicine Board on Health Sciences Policy, June 4-5, 2003 2003 b. 9, f. 8 Jacobi Address 1999 b. 10, f. 1 Jacobi Address award overheads 1999 b. 10, f. 1 Jacobi Address references 1999 b. 10, f. 2 Abraham Jacobi Award, American Association for the Advancement of Science Fellowship b. 10, f. 2 Medical Society of the State of New York, Roslyn Clairmont Hotel, Roslyn, New York Moravian College Symposium 2001	b. 8, f. 4	Abstracts	1979-1981
b. 8, f. 8 "Can academic medicine survive" Slifka Center, March 21, 2001 b. 8, f. 9 Connecticut Medicine commentary 2008 b. 8, f. 10 Connecticut Medicine: "retirement" 2015 b. 9, f. 1 Council of Academic Societies Plenary Session, October 29, 1989 b. 9, f. 2 Eastern Society for Pediatric Research address "Healthcare in transition: who speaks for children?" b. 9, f. 3 Genel, Myron, and Sarah Carr, "Politics of abortion stifle promising areas of research," Bulletin of the Park Ridge Center, May 1990. b. 9, f. 4 Myron Genel reprints 1976-2002 b. 9, f. 5 IRB presentations/overheads undated b. 9, f. 6 Insomnia paper: Pediatrics final 2006 b. 9, f. 7 Institute of Medicine Board on Health Sciences Policy, June 4-5, 2003 b. 9, f. 8 Jacobi Address 1999-2000 b. 9, f. 9 Jacobi Address award overheads 1999 b. 10, f. 1 Jacobi Address references 1999 b. 10, f. 2 Abraham Jacobi Award, American Association for the Advancement of Science Fellowship Medical Society of the State of New York, Roslyn Clairmont Hotel, Roslyn, New York	b. 8, f. 5	American Medical Association Leadership Conference, March 4, 2001	1999-2001
b. 8, f. 9	b. 8, f. 67	"Can academic medicine remain academic?" Simon lecture, Wake Forest	2001-2016
b. 8, f. 10	b. 8, f. 8	"Can academic medicine survive" Slifka Center, March 21, 2001	2001
b. 9, f. 1 Council of Academic Societies Plenary Session, October 29, 1989 1989 b. 9, f. 2 Eastern Society for Pediatric Research address "Healthcare in transition: who speaks for children?" b. 9, f. 3 Genel, Myron, and Sarah Carr, "Politics of abortion stifle promising areas of research," Bulletin of the Park Ridge Center, May 1990. b. 9, f. 4 Myron Genel reprints 1976–2002 b. 9, f. 5 IRB presentations/overheads undated b. 9, f. 6 Insomnia paper: Pediatrics final 2006 b. 9, f. 7 Institute of Medicine Board on Health Sciences Policy, June 4-5, 2003 2003 b. 9, f. 8 Jacobi Address 1999–2000 b. 9, f. 9 Jacobi Address award overheads 1999 b. 9, f. 10 Jacobi Address references 1999 b. 10, f. 1 Jacobi Address references 1999 b. 10, f. 2 Abraham Jacobi Award, American Association for the Advancement of Science Fellowship Medical Society of the State of New York, Roslyn Clairmont Hotel, Roslyn, New York	b. 8, f. 9	Connecticut Medicine commentary	2008
b. 9, f. 2 Eastern Society for Pediatric Research address "Healthcare in transition: who speaks for children?" b. 9, f. 3 Genel, Myron, and Sarah Carr, "Politics of abortion stifle promising areas of research," Bulletin of the Park Ridge Center, May 1990. b. 9, f. 4 Myron Genel reprints 1976–2002 b. 9, f. 5 IRB presentations/overheads undated b. 9, f. 6 Insomnia paper: Pediatrics final 2006 b. 9, f. 7 Institute of Medicine Board on Health Sciences Policy, June 4-5, 2003 2003 b. 9, f. 8 Jacobi Address 1999–2000 b. 9, f. 9 Jacobi Address award overheads 1999 b. 9, f. 10 Jacobi Address references 1999 b. 10, f. 1 Jacobi Address references 1999 b. 10, f. 2 Abraham Jacobi Award, American Association for the Advancement of Science Fellowship Medical Society of the State of New York, Roslyn Clairmont Hotel, Roslyn, New York	b. 8, f. 10	Connecticut Medicine: "retirement"	2015
speaks for children?" b. 9, f. 3 Genel, Myron, and Sarah Carr, "Politics of abortion stifle promising areas of research," Bulletin of the Park Ridge Center, May 1990. b. 9, f. 4 Myron Genel reprints 1976–2002 b. 9, f. 5 IRB presentations/overheads undated b. 9, f. 6 Insomnia paper: Pediatrics final 2006 b. 9, f. 7 Institute of Medicine Board on Health Sciences Policy, June 4-5, 2003 2003 b. 9, f. 8 Jacobi Address 1999–2000 b. 9, f. 9 Jacobi Address award overheads 1999 b. 9, f. 10 Jacobi Award presentation and letters 1999 b. 10, f. 1 Jacobi Address references 1999 b. 10, f. 2 Abraham Jacobi Award, American Association for the Advancement of Science Fellowship 1998 b. 10, f. 3 Medical Society of the State of New York, Roslyn Clairmont Hotel, Roslyn, New York	b. 9, f. 1	Council of Academic Societies Plenary Session, October 29, 1989	1989
research," Bulletin of the Park Ridge Center, May 1990. b. 9, f. 4 Myron Genel reprints 1976–2002 b. 9, f. 5 IRB presentations/overheads undated b. 9, f. 6 Insomnia paper: Pediatrics final 2006 b. 9, f. 7 Institute of Medicine Board on Health Sciences Policy, June 4-5, 2003 2003 b. 9, f. 8 Jacobi Address 1999–2000 b. 9, f. 9 Jacobi Address award overheads 1999 b. 9, f. 10 Jacobi Award presentation and letters 1999 b. 10, f. 1 Jacobi Address references 1999 b. 10, f. 2 Abraham Jacobi Award, American Association for the Advancement of Science Fellowship 1998–1999 b. 10, f. 3 Medical Society of the State of New York, Roslyn Clairmont Hotel, Roslyn, New York	b. 9, f. 2	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	1991–1997
b. 9, f. 5 IRB presentations/overheads undated b. 9, f. 6 Insomnia paper: Pediatrics final 2006 b. 9, f. 7 Institute of Medicine Board on Health Sciences Policy, June 4-5, 2003 2003 b. 9, f. 8 Jacobi Address 1999–2000 b. 9, f. 9 Jacobi Address award overheads 1999 b. 9, f. 10 Jacobi Award presentation and letters 1999 b. 10, f. 1 Jacobi Address references 1999 b. 10, f. 2 Abraham Jacobi Award, American Association for the Advancement of Science Fellowship 1998–1999 b. 10, f. 3 Medical Society of the State of New York, Roslyn Clairmont Hotel, Roslyn, New York	b. 9, f. 3		1990
b. 9, f. 6 Insomnia paper: Pediatrics final 2006 b. 9, f. 7 Institute of Medicine Board on Health Sciences Policy, June 4-5, 2003 2003 b. 9, f. 8 Jacobi Address 1999-2000 b. 9, f. 9 Jacobi Address award overheads 1999 b. 9, f. 10 Jacobi Award presentation and letters 1999 b. 10, f. 1 Jacobi Address references 1999 b. 10, f. 2 Abraham Jacobi Award, American Association for the Advancement of Science Fellowship 1998-1999 b. 10, f. 3 Medical Society of the State of New York, Roslyn Clairmont Hotel, Roslyn, New York	b. 9, f. 4	Myron Genel reprints	1976-2002
b. 9, f. 7 Institute of Medicine Board on Health Sciences Policy, June 4-5, 2003 b. 9, f. 8 Jacobi Address 1999–2000 b. 9, f. 9 Jacobi Address award overheads 1999 b. 9, f. 10 Jacobi Award presentation and letters 1999 b. 10, f. 1 Jacobi Address references 1999 b. 10, f. 2 Abraham Jacobi Award, American Association for the Advancement of Science Fellowship b. 10, f. 3 Medical Society of the State of New York, Roslyn Clairmont Hotel, Roslyn, New York	b. 9, f. 5	IRB presentations/overheads	undated
b. 9, f. 8 Jacobi Address 1999–2000 b. 9, f. 9 Jacobi Address award overheads 1999 b. 9, f. 10 Jacobi Award presentation and letters 1999 b. 10, f. 1 Jacobi Address references 1999 b. 10, f. 2 Abraham Jacobi Award, American Association for the Advancement of Science Fellowship 1998–1999 b. 10, f. 3 Medical Society of the State of New York, Roslyn Clairmont Hotel, Roslyn, New York	b. 9, f. 6	Insomnia paper: Pediatrics final	2006
b. 9, f. 9 Jacobi Address award overheads 1999 b. 9, f. 10 Jacobi Award presentation and letters 1999 b. 10, f. 1 Jacobi Address references 1999 b. 10, f. 2 Abraham Jacobi Award, American Association for the Advancement of Science Fellowship 1998–1999 b. 10, f. 3 Medical Society of the State of New York, Roslyn Clairmont Hotel, Roslyn, New York	b. 9, f. 7	Institute of Medicine Board on Health Sciences Policy, June 4-5, 2003	2003
b. 9, f. 10 Jacobi Award presentation and letters 1999 b. 10, f. 1 Jacobi Address references 1999 b. 10, f. 2 Abraham Jacobi Award, American Association for the Advancement of Science Fellowship b. 10, f. 3 Medical Society of the State of New York, Roslyn Clairmont Hotel, Roslyn, New York	b. 9, f. 8	Jacobi Address	1999-2000
b. 10, f. 1 Jacobi Address references 1999 b. 10, f. 2 Abraham Jacobi Award, American Association for the Advancement of Science 1998–1999 b. 10, f. 3 Medical Society of the State of New York, Roslyn Clairmont Hotel, Roslyn, New York	b. 9, f. 9	Jacobi Address award overheads	1999
b. 10, f. 2 Abraham Jacobi Award, American Association for the Advancement of Science 1998–1999 b. 10, f. 3 Medical Society of the State of New York, Roslyn Clairmont Hotel, Roslyn, New York	b. 9, f. 10	Jacobi Award presentation and letters	1999
b. 10, f. 3 Medical Society of the State of New York, Roslyn Clairmont Hotel, Roslyn, New 2000 York	b. 10, f. 1	Jacobi Address references	1999
York	b. 10, f. 2		1998-1999
b. 10, f. 4 Moravian College Symposium 2001	b. 10, f. 3		2000
	b. 10, f. 4	Moravian College Symposium	2001
b. 10, f. 5 New York Times letters 2002	b. 10, f. 5	New York Times letters	2002
b. 10, f. 6 Howard Allen Pearson eulogy, November 2, 2016 2016	b. 10, f. 6	Howard Allen Pearson eulogy, November 2, 2016	2016
b. 10, f. 7 Plan for managing costs of biomedical research 1990–1995	b. 10, f. 7	Plan for managing costs of biomedical research	1990-1995
b. 10, f. 8 Trinity College/Beacon, April 3, 2003	b. 10, f. 8	Trinity College/Beacon, April 3, 2003	2003

b. 10, f. 9 West Virginia talk "Is there a crisis in clinical research?" April 7, 1995

1994-1995

Series III: American Association for Medical Colleges, Ad Hoc Group for Medical Research Funding, 1990–2001

The series documents Genel's work for the AAMC Ad Hoc Group, a coalition of patient and voluntary health groups, medical and scientific societies, academic and research organizations, and industry that supports enhancing federal funding for research conducted and supported by the National Institutes of Health. Genel participated in the group as a member of the AAMC. See Series VII. Clinical Research, 1973-2016 for related materials.

b. 10, f. 10	Academic medicine funding problem	1999-2001
b. 10, f. 11	Ad Hoc Group for Medical Research Funding - American Association for Medical Colleges	1990-1995
b. 10, f. 12	American Association for Medical Colleges Ad Hoc Group for Medical Research Funding	1993-1994
b. 11, f. 1	Ad Hoc Group for Medical Research Funding - American Association for Medical Colleges	1995
b. 11, f. 2	Ad Hoc Group for Medical Research Funding - American Association for Medical Colleges	1995–1997
b. 11, f. 3	Ad Hoc Group for Medical Research Funding - American Association for Medical Colleges	1997-1998
b. 11, f. 4	Ad Hoc Group for Medical Research Funding - American Association for Medical Colleges	1998-1999
b. 11, f. 5	Ad Hoc Group for Medical Research Funding - American Association for Medical Colleges	1999-2000
b. 11, f. 6	Health care reform talks - M. Genel	1994

Series IV: American Medical Association, 1985–2018

Materials in the series document Dr. Genel's membership in the AMA; his service as a member and chair of the AMA Council on Scientific Affairs, which addresses a variety of topics including clinical research; his service as a member and chair of the governing council of the AMA Section on Medical Schools; and his campaigns for election to the AMA board of trustees. Materials include documentation of meetings and events, press releases, presentations, reprints, and ephemera. For additional materials related to medical education see Series III. American Association for Medical Colleges, Ad Hoc Group for Medical Research Funding, 1990-2001; Series V. Association of Medical School Pediatric Department Chairs, 1971–2016; and Series VII. Clinical research, 1973–2016.

b. 11 , f. 7	Academic and practice community interface - research - American Medical Association Presentation	1998–1999
b. 11, f. 8	American Medical Association annual meeting	2003
b. 11, f. 9	American Medical Association foundation	2005
b. 11, f. 10	American Medical Association House of Delegates reports	2005-2016
b. 11, f. 11	American Medical Association House of Delegates reports 2017-2018	2017-2018
b. 11, f. 12	American Medical Association interim meetings/tickets December 2003	2003
b. 11, f. 13	American Medical Association inter-council Medicaid task force 1996	1996
b. 12, f. 1	New England delegation, May 6 - May 7	2004-2005
b. 12, f. 2	American Medical Association national leadership conference March 11, 1996	1996
b. 12, f. 3	American Medical Association releases	2004-2005
b. 12, f. 4	American Medical Association miscellaneous	2002-2003
	Council on Scientific Affairs	
b. 12, f. 5	American Medical Association/Council on Scientific Affairs	1995–1996
	0 1 0 1 17 17 17 1 1001	
b. 12, f. 6	Council on Scientific Affairs December 6th 1996	1996
b. 12, f. 6 b. 12, f. 7	American Medical Association/Council on Scientific Affairs	1996 1996–1997
b. 12, f. 7	American Medical Association/Council on Scientific Affairs	1996–1997
b. 12, f. 7 b. 12, f. 8	American Medical Association/Council on Scientific Affairs Council on Scientific Affairs December 5-10 1997	1996–1997 1997
b. 12, f. 7 b. 12, f. 8 b. 12, f. 9	American Medical Association/Council on Scientific Affairs Council on Scientific Affairs December 5-10 1997 American Medical Association/Council on Scientific Affairs	1996–1997 1997 1997–1998
b. 12, f. 7 b. 12, f. 8 b. 12, f. 9 b. 13, f. 12	American Medical Association/Council on Scientific Affairs Council on Scientific Affairs December 5-10 1997 American Medical Association/Council on Scientific Affairs American Medical Association/Council on Scientific Affairs	1996–1997 1997 1997–1998 1998–1999
b. 12, f. 7 b. 12, f. 8 b. 12, f. 9 b. 13, f. 12 b. 13, f. 34	American Medical Association/Council on Scientific Affairs Council on Scientific Affairs December 5-10 1997 American Medical Association/Council on Scientific Affairs American Medical Association/Council on Scientific Affairs Council on Scientific Affairs	1996–1997 1997 1997–1998 1998–1999 1999–2000
b. 12, f. 7 b. 12, f. 8 b. 12, f. 9 b. 13, f. 12 b. 13, f. 34 b. 13, f. 5	American Medical Association/Council on Scientific Affairs Council on Scientific Affairs December 5-10 1997 American Medical Association/Council on Scientific Affairs American Medical Association/Council on Scientific Affairs Council on Scientific Affairs Bioterrorism, American Medical Association Council on Scientific Affairs	1996–1997 1997 1997–1998 1998–1999 1999–2000 1998–2000

Council on Scientific Affairs (continued)

b. 14, f. 2	American Medical Association diagnostic and therapeutic technology assessment evaluations Department of Technology American Medical Association	1994-1998
b. 14, f. 34	Council on Scientific Affairs folic acid report	1995–1998
b. 14, f. 5	Folk medicine - Journal of the American Medical Association-Council on Scientific Affairs	1996-1998
b. 14, f. 6	Council on Scientific Affairs newsclips	2000
b. 14, f. 7	American medical Association Council on Scientific Affairs: principles of discharge and discharge criteria	1995–1996
b. 15, f. 1	Council on Scientific Affairs: Reducing the addictiveness of cigarettes	1998
b. 15, f. 2	Council on Scientific Affairs reprints	1998-2003
b. 15, f. 34	American Medical Association-Council on Scientific Affairs reviews	1994-1996
Elec	ctions	
b. 15, f. 5	American Medical Association election 1993-1994	1993-1994
b. 15, f. 6	American Medical Association nominees Rockett, Heyman, Pan	1996-2004
b. 15 , f. 7	American Medical Association Board of Trustees campaign speeches, mailings, correspondence	2003–2005
b. 15, f. 8b. 16, f. 1	American Medical Association Board of Trustees campaign	2004-2005
Me	dical education	
b. 16, f. 2	American Medical Association House of Delegates- accelerating change in medical education	2016
b. 16, f. 34	American Medical Association - graduate medical education	1994-1997
b. 16, f. 5	Graduate medical education presentation	1985–1997
b. 16, f. 6	American Medical Association medical schools governing council meeting	1998
b. 16, f. 7	American Medical Association School Governing Council	1998-1999
b. 16, f. 8	American Medical Association Section on Medical Schools	1989–1999
b. 16, f. 9	American Medical Association Section on Medical Schools	1995–1996
b. 16, f. 10	American Medical Association Section on Medical Schools	1996-1997
b. 17, f. 1	Section on Medical Schools (American Medical Association)	1999-2000
b. 17, f. 2	Section on Medical Schools (American Medical Association)	2000-2002
b. 17, f. 2 b. 17, f. 3	Section on Medical Schools (American Medical Association) American Medical Association Section on Medical Schools	2000-2002

Medical education (continued)

b. 17, f. 6	Section on Medical Schools governing council	1997–1998
b. 17, f. 7	American Medical Association Section on Medical Schools Governing Council June 12th 1998	1998
b. 17, f. 8	American Medical Association Section on Medical Schools meeting April 16th 1999	1999
b. 17, f. 9	Professionalism/advocacy - St. Geme talk/American Medical Association campaign	1994-2004
b. 86 , f. 1	"Task force focuses on pediatric education", AAP News, St. Geme Award clipping	1996
b. 18, f. 1	American Medical Association Section on Medical Schools - reports	1990-1997
b. 18, f. 2	American Medical Association Task Force on Financing Graduate Medical Education	1993-1997
b. 18, f. 3	Yale American Medical Association staff visit May 12th-13th, 1994	1994
b. 18, f. 4	Yale-American Medical Association school visitation program	1994–1999
b. 18, f. 5	Yale-American Medical Association medical students section chapter	1997-2001

Series V: Association of Medical School Pediatric Department Chairs, 1971-2016

The series documents Genel's activities as a member of the AMSPDC, an organization dedicated to the promotion of excellence in medical education. The bulk of the series consists of materials related to the activities of the Public Policy Council, the advocacy section of the AMSPDC which advocates for legislation related to and funding to support pediatric medical education, research, and medical care. Public Policy Council materials include correspondence, conference calls, congressional testimony, events, reports, topic files and the PPC Notebook. The series also includes materials related to the Society for Pediatric Research, the American Pediatric Society, the Pediatric Academic Societies, and other pediatric organizations whose work intersects with the work of the AMSPDC and/or the Public Policy Council. These materials include committee documentation, presentations, correspondence, events, and symposiums. Materials in this series include topics related to multiple other series in the collection.

Public Policy Council

b. 18, f. 6	Public Policy Council	1984-1994
b. 18, f. 7	Public Policy Council May	1986
b. 18, f. 89	Public Policy Council	1992
b. 19, f. 12	Association of Medical School Pediatric Department Chairs Public Policy Council	1995–2001
b. 19, f. 3	Association of Medical School Pediatric Department Chairs Public Policy Council	1996-1999
b. 19, f. 4	Association of Medical School Pediatric Department Chairs Public Policy Council	1999-2000
b. 19, f. 5	Public Policy Council	1999-2000
b. 19, f. 6	Association of Medical School Pediatric Department Chairs Public Policy Council	2001
b. 20, f. 1	Public Policy Council	2001–2002
b. 20, f. 2	Public Policy Council	2002
b. 20, f. 3	Public Policy Council	2005-2006
b. 20, f. 4	Public Policy Council	2005-2007
b. 20, f. 5	Public Policy Council	2007
b. 20, f. 67	Pediatric Policy Council	2007–2016
b. 20, f. 8	Public Policy Council, May 1st, 2009	2009
b. 20, f. 9	Public Policy Council	2009-2010
b. 21, f. 1	Public Policy Council	2010
b. 21, f. 2	Public Policy Council	2011
b. 21, f. 3	Public Policy Council/American Academy of Pediatrics	2011-2012

Correspondence

Public Policy Council > Correspondence (continued)

b. 21, f. 4	Public Policy Council 1991 correspondence	1978-1988
b. 21, f. 5	Public Policy Council correspondence	1984-1985
b. 21, f. 6	Public Policy Council correspondence	1985-1986
b. 21, f. 7b. 22, f. 1	Public Policy Council correspondence	1986-1987
b. 22, f. 2	Public Policy Council correspondence	1988-1989
b. 22, f. 3	Public Policy Council correspondence	1989-1990
b. 22, f. 4	Public Policy Council correspondence	1990-1991
b. 22, f. 5	Public Policy Council correspondence	1995-1996
b. 22, f. 6	Public Policy Council correspondence	1996-1997
b. 23, f. 1	Public Policy Council correspondence	1997-1998
b. 23, f. 2	Correspondence: Public Policy Council personal	1997-2000
b. 23, f. 3	Public Policy Council correspondence	1998-2000
b. 23, f. 4	Public Policy Council correspondence	2000-2002
b. 23, f. 5	2006 memo to Gary Freed, Public Policy Council Society for Pediatric Research	2006
Cor	nference calls	
b. 23, f. 6	Public Policy Council conference call	1989-2007
b. 23, f. 6 b. 23, f. 7	Public Policy Council conference call Public Policy Council conference call, September 9th, 2008	1989-2007 2001-2008
	·	
b. 23, f. 7	Public Policy Council conference call, September 9th, 2008	2001-2008
b. 23, f. 7 b. 23, f. 89	Public Policy Council: conference call, September 9th, 2008 Public Policy Council: conference calls etc.	2001–2008 2002–2004
b. 23, f. 7 b. 23, f. 89 b. 23, f. 10	Public Policy Council conference call, September 9th, 2008 Public Policy Council: conference calls etc. Public Policy Council, November 19th and December 14, 2004	2001–2008 2002–2004 2004–2005
b. 23, f. 7 b. 23, f. 89 b. 23, f. 10 b. 24, f. 1b. 23, f. 11	Public Policy Council conference call, September 9th, 2008 Public Policy Council: conference calls etc. Public Policy Council, November 19th and December 14, 2004 Public Policy Council conference call minutes	2001–2008 2002–2004 2004–2005 2005–2007
b. 23, f. 7 b. 23, f. 89 b. 23, f. 10 b. 24, f. 1b. 23, f. 11 b. 24, f. 2	Public Policy Council conference call, September 9th, 2008 Public Policy Council: conference calls etc. Public Policy Council, November 19th and December 14, 2004 Public Policy Council conference call minutes Public Policy Council conference call minutes, February 21, 2006	2001–2008 2002–2004 2004–2005 2005–2007 2006
b. 23, f. 7 b. 23, f. 89 b. 23, f. 10 b. 24, f. 1b. 23, f. 11 b. 24, f. 2 b. 24, f. 34	Public Policy Council conference call, September 9th, 2008 Public Policy Council: conference calls etc. Public Policy Council, November 19th and December 14, 2004 Public Policy Council conference call minutes Public Policy Council conference call minutes, February 21, 2006 Public Policy Council conference calls	2001–2008 2002–2004 2004–2005 2005–2007 2006 2006–2007
b. 23, f. 7 b. 23, f. 89 b. 23, f. 10 b. 24, f. 1b. 23, f. 11 b. 24, f. 2 b. 24, f. 34 b. 24, f. 5	Public Policy Council conference call, September 9th, 2008 Public Policy Council: conference calls etc. Public Policy Council, November 19th and December 14, 2004 Public Policy Council conference call minutes Public Policy Council conference call minutes, February 21, 2006 Public Policy Council conference calls Public Policy Council conference call June 12th, 2007	2001–2008 2002–2004 2004–2005 2005–2007 2006 2006–2007 2007
b. 23, f. 7 b. 23, f. 89 b. 23, f. 10 b. 24, f. 1b. 23, f. 11 b. 24, f. 2 b. 24, f. 34 b. 24, f. 5 b. 24, f. 6	Public Policy Council conference call, September 9th, 2008 Public Policy Council: conference calls etc. Public Policy Council, November 19th and December 14, 2004 Public Policy Council conference call minutes Public Policy Council conference call minutes, February 21, 2006 Public Policy Council conference calls Public Policy Council conference call June 12th, 2007 Public Policy Council conference call July 10th, 2007	2001–2008 2002–2004 2004–2005 2005–2007 2006 2006–2007 2007
b. 23, f. 7 b. 23, f. 89 b. 23, f. 10 b. 24, f. 1b. 23, f. 11 b. 24, f. 2 b. 24, f. 34 b. 24, f. 5 b. 24, f. 6 b. 24, f. 7	Public Policy Council conference call, September 9th, 2008 Public Policy Council: conference calls etc. Public Policy Council, November 19th and December 14, 2004 Public Policy Council conference call minutes Public Policy Council conference call minutes, February 21, 2006 Public Policy Council conference calls Public Policy Council conference call June 12th, 2007 Public Policy Council conference call July 10th, 2007 Public Policy Council conference call agendas, summaries	2001–2008 2002–2004 2004–2005 2005–2007 2006 2006–2007 2007 2007
b. 23, f. 7 b. 23, f. 89 b. 23, f. 10 b. 24, f. 1b. 23, f. 11 b. 24, f. 2 b. 24, f. 34 b. 24, f. 5 b. 24, f. 6 b. 24, f. 7 b. 24, f. 8	Public Policy Council conference call, September 9th, 2008 Public Policy Council: conference calls etc. Public Policy Council, November 19th and December 14, 2004 Public Policy Council conference call minutes Public Policy Council conference call minutes, February 21, 2006 Public Policy Council conference calls Public Policy Council conference call June 12th, 2007 Public Policy Council conference call July 10th, 2007 Public Policy Council conference call agendas, summaries Public Policy Council conference call May 13th- July 8th, 2008 Public Policy Council conference call October 14th and November 11th,	2001–2008 2002–2004 2004–2005 2005–2007 2006 2006–2007 2007 2007 2007–2008 2008
b. 23, f. 7 b. 23, f. 89 b. 23, f. 10 b. 24, f. 1b. 23, f. 11 b. 24, f. 2 b. 24, f. 34 b. 24, f. 5 b. 24, f. 6 b. 24, f. 7 b. 24, f. 8 b. 24, f. 9	Public Policy Council conference call, September 9th, 2008 Public Policy Council: conference calls etc. Public Policy Council, November 19th and December 14, 2004 Public Policy Council conference call minutes Public Policy Council conference call minutes, February 21, 2006 Public Policy Council conference calls Public Policy Council conference call June 12th, 2007 Public Policy Council conference call July 10th, 2007 Public Policy Council conference call agendas, summaries Public Policy Council conference call May 13th- July 8th, 2008 Public Policy Council conference call October 14th and November 11th, 2008	2001–2008 2002–2004 2004–2005 2005–2007 2006 2006–2007 2007 2007 2007–2008 2008

Public Policy Council > Conference calls (continued)

b. 24, f. 12	Public Policy Council conference call February 10th, 2009	2008-2009
b. 25, f. 12	Public Policy Council conference call March 9th, 2010	2009-2010
Con	gressional testimony	
b. 25, f. 3	Public Policy Council congressional testimony	1986-1987
b. 25, f. 4	Public Policy Council congressional testimony	1988-1989
b. 25, f. 5	Public Policy Council congressional testimony	1989-1990
b. 25, f. 6	Public policy testimony	1990
b. 25, f. 7	Fiscal year 1992 public policy testimony	1991–1992
b. 25, f. 8	Public policy testimony	1993
b. 25, f. 9	Public policy testimony	1999
Eve	nts	
b. 25, f. 10	Public Policy Council forum	1986-1988
b. 26, f. 1	Public Policy Council forum	1989-1992
b. 26, f. 2	Public Policy Council 2005 legislative report, 2008 Public Policy Council plenary symposium	1992-2009
b. 26, f. 3	American Pediatric Society/Society of Pediatric Research May 2nd, 1994, academic medicine and health care reform talk	1994
b. 26, f. 4	Pediatric Academic Societies education seminar "How to educate congress," May 3rd, 1998, 1:00 pm	1997
b. 26, f. 5	Public Policy Council plenary symposium	1998
b. 26, f. 6	Public Policy breakfast, electronic publishing, May 14th, 2000	1999-2000
b. 26, f. 78	Public Policy plenary symposium, Boston May 11th - 15, 2000	1999-2000
b. 26, f. 9	Pediatric Academic Societies/American Academy of Pediatrics, Boston, May 10-16, 2000	2000
b. 26, f. 10	2001 Public Policy symposium	2000-2001
b. 26, f. 11	Pediatric Academic Societies: 2002 Public Policy Symposium	2001–2002
b. 27, f. 1	Posters, American advocacy for pediatric research and education, Barcelona, Spain	2002-2006
b. 27, f. 2	Clinical trial registries, Public Policy Council symposium overview materials	2003-2007
b. 27, f. 3	2010 Pediatric Academic Societies meeting, Vancouver continuing medical education/posters	2004-2005
b. 27, f. 4	Pediatric Academic Societies legislative breakfast James James	2006-2007

Public Policy Council > Events (continued)

b. 27, f. 5	Public Policy Council on federal government affairs/Council of Academic Societies Summit	2007–2008
b. 27, f. 6	2008 Public Policy legislation breakfast: clinical and translational awards and pediatric research - May 5th, 2008	2007-2008
b. 27, f. 7	Public Policy Council/American Academy of Pediatrics planning retreat, June 27th -28th, 2010	2010
	Notebook	
b. 27, f. 8	Public Policy Council notebook	1984-1985
b. 27 , f. 9	Public Policy Council notebook	1985-1986
b. 27, f. 10	Public Policy Council notebook	1986-1987
b. 27, f. 11	Public Policy Council notebook	1987-1988
b. 27, f. 12	Public Policy Council notebook	1988-1989
b. 28, f. 1	Public Policy Council notebook	1989-1990
b. 28, f. 2	Public Policy Council notebook	1990–1991
	Reports	
b. 28, f. 3	Public Policy Council activities reports	1991–2000
b. 28, f. 45	Public Policy Council legislative reports	1994-2000
b. 28, f. 6	Public Policy Council annual report	1995–1996
b. 28, f. 7	Public Policy Council annual reports	1996-1997
b. 28, f. 8	Public Policy Council annual reports	1997–1998
b. 28, f. 9	Public Policy Council annual reports	1998-2000
b. 28, f. 10	Public Policy Council activities annual activities report	1999-2000
b. 28, f. 11	Public Policy Council reports	1999-2000
b. 29 , f. 1	Public Policy Council reports, budgets	1999-2001
b. 29, f. 2	Public Policy Council 2000-2001 report	2001
b. 29, f. 3	2001 Public Policy council report	2001
b. 29, f. 4	Public Policy Council activity reports	2001–2010
b. 29, f. 5	2002 Public Policy Council activities report	2002-2003
b. 29, f. 6	Public Policy Council 2003 activities report	2002-2003
b. 29, f. 7	Public Policy Council report	2003-2004
b. 29, f. 8	Pediatric Academic Societies meeting: Public Policy Council reports	2003-2004
b. 29, f. 9	Pediatric medical devices, Institute of Medicine report	2004

Public Policy Council > Reports (continued)

b. 29, f. 10	Public Policy Council report, American Pediatric Society/Society for Pediatric Research	2004-2005
b. 29, f. 11	Public Policy Council report/American Pediatric Society/Society for Pediatric Research Council	2006-2007
b. 29, f. 12	Public Policy Council reports	2006-2008
b. 30, f. 1	Public Policy Council legislative reports	2007-2008
b. 30, f. 2	Public Policy Council reports items	2008
b. 30, f. 3	Public Policy Council annual report: conference calls/reports	2008-2009
b. 30, f. 4	American Association of Medical Colleges leadership: Public Policy Council report	2008-2009
b. 30, f. 5	Pediatric Academic Societies activities report May 1st, 2009	2008-2009
b. 30, f. 6	Public Policy Council/Institute of Medicine conflict of interest report copies	2009
b. 30, f. 7	Public Policy Council 2009-2010 report/Association of American Medical Colleges/Council of Academic Societies	2009-2010
b. 30, f. 8	Public Policy Council activities report/Public Policy Council page	2010
Тор	ic files	
b. 30, f. 9	American Medical School pediatric department chairs	1985–1990
b. 30, f. 10	Rick Behrman: Howland award	2002-2006
b. 31, f. 1b. 30, f. 11	British Journal of Sports Medicine review	2004-2005
b. 31, f. 2	Nancy Johnson meeting, May 25th, 2001	1986-2002
b. 31, f. 3	National Center for Research Resources strategic plan	2005-2007
b. 31, f. 4	National Institute for Child Health and Human Development	1984-1985
b. 31, f. 5	Pediatric Policy Council: pediatric research	2016-2018
b. 31, f. 6	Poster: Mark Saha	2006
b. 31, f. 7	Public Policy Council budget	1992-1993
b. 31, f. 8	Public Policy Council budget	1993–1994
b. 31, f. 9	Public Policy Council budget	1994-1995
b. 31, f. 10	Public Policy Council 2001-2002, budget, 2002-2003 budget	1999-2002
b. 31, f. 11	Public Policy Council 2007-2008 issues: National Institutes of Health, pediatric research courting	2007–2008
b. 31, f. 12	Public Policy Council guidelines	2008-2009
b. 31, f. 13	Public Policy Council history	1987-2002

Public Policy Council > Topic files (continued)

b. 32, f. 1	Public Policy Council history	2006-2007
b. 32, f. 2	History of Public Policy Council	2012
b. 32, f. 3	Public Policy Council plan	2001-2005
b. 32, f. 4	Public Policy Council slides	circa 1998
b. 32, f. 5	Public Policy Council updates	2012
b. 32, f. 6	Public Policy Council/American Academy of Pediatrics Washington updates	2011
b. 32, f. 7	Public Policy Council, miscellaneous	1999
b. 32, f. 8	St. Geme - science and the public's health	2004
	Society for Pediatric Research and American Pediatric Society	
b. 32, f. 9	Society for Pediatric Research nominations	1971–1988
b. 32, f. 10	Research societies legislative action American Pediatric Society/Society for Pediatric Research	1981–1983
b. 32, f. 11	American Pediatric Society/Society for Pediatric Research news	1996-1999
b. 32, f. 12	American Pediatric Society	1997–1999
b. 33, f. 1	American Pediatric Society/Society for Pediatric Research Council, March 4th 2007	2007–2015
b. 33, f. 2	American Pediatric Society	2008
	Pediatric Academic Societies	
b. 33, f. 3	Pediatric Academic Societies educational workshop	1998-1999
b. 33, f. 4	Educational seminar year 2000, Pediatric Academic Societies/American Academy of Pediatrics research and child health advocacy	1999–2000
b. 33, f. 5	Pediatric Academic Societies program	2005-2006
b. 33, f. 6	A national agenda for America's children and adolescents in 2008: recommendations from the 15th Annual Public Policy Plenary Symposium, Annual Meeting of the Pediatric Academic Societies, May 3, 2008	2008
b. 33, f. 7	Committee on Federal Government Affairs Pediatric Academic Societies, September 21st-28th, 2008	2008
b. 33, f. 8	Committee on Federal Government Affairs Pediatric Academic Societies	2008-2009
b. 33, f. 9	Pediatric Academic Societies meeting	2009
b. 33, f. 10	Pediatric Academic Societies legislative breakfast	2009-2010
b. 33, f. 11	2010 Pediatric Academic Societies meeting: Public Policy Council backup	2009-2010
b. 34, f. 1	2010 Pediatric Academic Societies program, Vancouver, May 1-4, 2010	2009-2010
b. 34, f. 2	Pediatric Academic Societies abstract/poster, May 3rd, 2011	2010-2011

Other pediatric groups

b. 34, f. 3	American Pediatric Society, Society for Pediatric Research, American Medical School Pediatric Department Chairs setup, overheads	undated
b. 34, f. 4	Healthcare reform, 2009: American Academy of Pediatrics/American Medical Association, etc.	2009
b. 34, f. 5	Federation of Pediatric Organizations	2008-2009
b. 34, f. 6	Pediatric Centers of Excellence	2006-2008
b. 34, f. 7	Pediatric Centers of Excellence	2006-2009

Series VI: Bioethics, 1984-2016

Materials in the series document Genel's interest in or work on the topics of animal research, cloning, pediatric/human clinical research ethics and protections, and stem cell research. Materials include documentation of Genel's work as founder of the Connecticut Stem Cell Coalition and service on Connecticut's Stem Cell Research Advisory Committee. The series also includes materials related to Representative Henry A. Waxman's (D-Calif.) House Energy and Commerce subcommittee on health and the environment hearings regarding the Bush administration's ban on use of fetal tissue in medical research. For additional materials related to clinical research guidelines, see Series VII. Clinical research, 1973–2016.

b. 34, f. 8	Animal research	1985–1999
b. 86, f. 2	Animal research, oversize clippings	1984-1990
b. 34, f. 9	Bioethics: animal, fetal tissue research	1984-1988
b. 35, f. 12	Cloning	1998
b. 86, f. 3	Cloning oversize clippings	1998-2003
b. 35, f. 3	March of Dimes Grandrounds, March 6, 1977	1989–1990
b. 35, f. 4	Public Policy Council: animal research	1984-1988
	Clinical research on humans, children	
b. 35, f. 5	Bioethics symposium	2005
b. 35, f. 6	Children and clinical research	1996
b. 35, f. 7	Children's workgroup report	1999-2002
b. 35, f. 8	Children's workgroup meeting- January 29-30, 2002	2002
b. 35, f. 9	Human subjects research/American Medical Association	2000
b. 36, f. 1	"Improving the well-being of our children: closing the gap between research and policy,"	2000-2005
	Yale University's Interdisciplinary Bioethics Project and Casey Family Services event held April 8, 2005, in New Haven, Connecticut.	
b. 36, f. 2	Institute of Medicine stat elements - July 9	2003
b. 36, f. 3	Leading issues in bioethics course Spring 2023	2002-2003
b. 36, f. 4	Medical ethics events at Yale	1995–1996
b. 36, f. 5	National Human Research Protections Advisory Committee children's workshop minimal risk	2002
b. 36, f. 6	National Human Research Protections Advisory Committee/ Secretary's Advisory Committee on Human Research Protections research on children	2001–2005
b. 36, f. 7	National Human Research Protections Advisory Committee, Workgroup	2002
b. 36, f. 8	Packard Roundtable for Children	1994-1997

Clinical research on humans, children (continued)

b. 36, f. 9	Research ethics working group	2001-2005
b. 36, f. 10	Secretary's Advisory Committee on Human Research Protections National Children's Study Federal Advisory Committee Payments	2008
b. 36, f. 11	Transition, American Academy of Pediatrics/Pediatric Academics Societies recommendation pediatric research	2008
Ster	n cell research	
b. 36, f. 12	Congresswoman Nancy Johnson, March 18, 1991	1991–1996
b. 37, f. 1	Connecticut Stem Cell Coalition	2002-2004
b. 37, f. 2	Connecticut Stem Cell Coalition	2003-2004
b. 37, f. 34	Connecticut United for Research Excellence, annual reports and brochures	1994-2016
b. 37, f. 5	Connecticut United for Research Excellence biomedical research for animals and people $$	1992-2003
b. 37, f. 6	Federal Ethical Advisory Board	1988
b. 37, f. 78	Fetal tissue research, Chronicle of Higher Education	1989-1991
b. 38, f. 1	Fetal tissue research: national and Yale	1989-1991
b. 38, f. 8	Fetal tissue suit	1989-1993
b. 38, f. 3	Medical research summit/bioethics talk	2001
b. 38, f. 4	Medical school tissue transplant group	1988-1989
b. 38, f. 5	Public Policy Council: fetal tissue	1988-1989
b. 38, f. 6	Public Policy Council: fetal tissue	1988-1991
b. 38, f. 7	Public Policy Council: graduate medical education, newborn research	1984-1994
b. 38, f. 8	S1902, Adams and National Institutes of Health	1991–1992
b. 39, f. 2	Stem Cell Advisory Committee	2005
b. 39, f. 3	Stem cell hearing, state general assembly	2004
b. 39, f. 45	Stem cell symposium paper	2001-2003
b. 39, f. 6	Waxman hearing, fetal tissue	1990-1993
b. 86 , f. 4	Fetal tissue research, oversize clippings	1989-2002

Series VII: Clinical research, 1973-2016

Materials in the series document Genel's engagement with multiple organizations and initiatives working to improve the efficacy, support funding for, and expand engagement with clinical research. Materials document Genel's work as a charter member of the National Institute of Medicine's Clinical Research Roundtable, a group of 28 individuals from government, commercial, academic, and non-profit institutions. The series also documents the American Association of Medical Colleges Clinical Research Summit and the resulting Gralyn Report, which called for the creation of "a national mechanism, such as a 'Clinical Research Roundtable' to identify needs, establish priorities, and monitor progress in clinical research." The series also includes Genel's writings, correspondence, and presentations on the topic of clinical research; materials from conferences, summits, meetings, and workshops for the National Institutes of Health, the AMA, and other organizations; and subject files on topics related to clinical research.

Clinical Research Roundtable

b. 39, f. 7	Clinical Research Roundtable	1993-2004
b. 39, f. 8	Clinical Research Roundtable - Cooperative for Clinical Research conclusion	1994-2004
b. 39, f. 9	Clinical Research Roundtable	1997
b. 39, f. 10	Clinical Research Roundtable	1997–1998
b. 40, f. 1	Clinical Research Roundtable June 27th-28th, 2000	1997-2009
b. 40, f. 2	Clinical Research Roundtable	1998-2001
b. 40, f. 3	Clinical Research Roundtable presentation	1998-2000
b. 40, f. 4	Clinical Research Roundtable workshop - March 7th, 2002	1999-2002
b. 40, f. 5	Clinical Research Roundtable	2000
b. 40, f. 6	Clinical Research Roundtable	2000-2001
b. 40, f. 7	Institute of Medicine Clinical Research Roundtable	2000
b. 40, f. 8b. 41, f. 1	Binder: Institute of Medicine Clinical Research Roundtable	2000
b. 41, f. 2	Clinical Research Roundtable initial meeting, June 27-28, 2000	2000
b. 41, f. 3	Institute of Medicine Clinical Research Roundtable - Meeting	2000
b. 41, f. 45	Binder: Clinical Research Roundtable Meeting #2	2000
b. 41, f. 67	Binder: Clinical Research Roundtable Meeting #3	2000
b. 41, f. 8	Institute of Medicine Clinical Research Roundtable December 12-13, 2000	2000
b. 42, f. 1	Clinical Research Roundtable, practice based research networks papers, Journal of Investigative Medicine	2000-2003
b. 42, f. 2	Clinical Research Roundtable	2001
b. 42, f. 3	Clinical Research Roundtable: Beyond bench to bedside	2001
b. 42, f. 4	Clinical Research Roundtable "First Annual Report"	2001
b. 42, f. 5	Clinical Research Roundtable meeting #7, executive session	2001

Clinical Research Roundtable (continued)

b. 42, f. 6	Clinical Research Roundtable to CSA	2001
b. 42, f. 7	Clinical Research Roundtable, January 12-13, 2002	2002
b. 42, f. 8	Clinical Research Roundtable, March 6th, 2003	2002-2003
b. 42, f. 9	Clinical Research Roundtable, November 3-5, 2002	2002
b. 42, f. 10	Central challenges, National Clinical Research Enterprise #12, Journal of the American Medical Association	2002-2003
b. 43, f. 1	Clinical Research Roundtable, clinical research priorities	2002-2003
b. 43, f. 2	Binder: Clinical Research Roundtable #4	2001
b. 43, f. 35	Binder: Clinical Research Roundtable meeting #5	2001
b. 43, f. 6b. 44, f. 1	Binder: Clinical Research Roundtable meeting #6	2001
b. 44, f. 23	Clinical Research Roundtable meeting #7, December 12-13, 2001, Washington DC	2001
b. 44, f. 4	Clinical Research Roundtable Meeting #8 Executive Session	2002
b. 44, f. 56	Clinical Research Roundtable, Meeting #8, March 6-7, 2002, Washington DC	2002
b. 44, f. 7b. 45, f. 1	Clinical Research Roundtable, Meeting #9, June 12-13, 2002, Washington DC	2002
b. 45, f. 2	Clinical Research Roundtable June 12, 2002, presentation	2002
b. 45, f. 34	Clinical Research Roundtable, Meeting #10, November 4-5, 2002, Washington DC	2002
b. 45, f. 5	Clinical Research Roundtable renewal	2002
b. 45, f. 6	Clinical Research Roundtable status report January 2000-March 2002	2000-2002
b. 46, f. 1	Clinical Research Roundtable workshop: role of providers in the clinical research enterprise	2002
b. 46, f. 2	Clinical Research Roundtable, June 20-27, 2003	2003
b. 46, f. 3	Clinical Research Roundtable, October 16th-17th, 2003	2003
b. 46, f. 4	Challenges facing the clinical research enterprise Clinical Research Roundtable	2003
b. 46, f. 5	Effectiveness Clinical Research Roundtable papers	2003
b. 46, f. 6	Clinical Research Roundtable executive session meeting #12	2003
b. 46, f. 7	Clinical Research Roundtable institutional review boards, information technology	2003
b. 46, f. 8	Clinical Research Roundtable manuscript, <i>Journal of the American Medical Association</i> review	2003
b. 47, f. 1	Clinical Research Roundtable, Meeting #11, March 6, 2003, Washington DC	2003

Clinical Research Roundtable (continued)

b. 47, f. 2	Clinical Research Roundtable, Meeting #12, June 26-27, 2003, Washington DC	2003
b. 47, f. 3	Clinical Research Roundtable Meeting #13	2003
b. 47, f. 4	Clinical Research Roundtable - national clinical research enterprise papers	2003
b. 47, f. 5	Tunis Clinical Research Roundtable paper	2003
b. 47, f. 6	Clinical Research Roundtable papers - Sung edits	2003
b. 47, f. 7	Clinical Research Roundtable status report	2003
b. 47, f. 8	Press Articles Regarding the Clinical Research Roundtable, January 200- March 2003	2003
b. 47, f. 9	Publications by the Clinical Research Roundtable, January 2000-March 2003	2003
b. 47, f. 10	Clinical Research Roundtable workshop summary	2003
b. 48, f. 1	Clinical Research Roundtable	2004
b. 48, f. 2	Clinical Research Roundtable, meeting #14	2004
b. 48, f. 3	Clinical Research Roundtable, September 2nd, 2004	2004
b. 48, f. 4	Clinical Research Roundtable, Meeting #15, September 1-2, 2004	2004
b. 48, f. 5	Press articles regarding the Clinical Research Roundtable, January 2000- December 2004	2004-2005
b. 48, f. 6	Outcome of the Institute of Medicine's Clinical Research Roundtable	2005
b. 48, f. 7	Publications by members of the Clinical Research Roundtables January 2000-May 2005	2005
b. 48, f. 8	Clinical Research Roundtable presentation - American Association for the Advancement of Science	circa 2016
b. 48, f. 9	Clinical Research Presentation	undated
Nat	ional Institutes of Health	
b. 49 , f. 1	National Institutes of Health: General Clinical Research Centers	1973-1975
b. 49, f. 2	National Institutes of Health: General Clinical Research Center, Clinical Coordinating Committee	1976
b. 49, f. 34	National Institutes of Health clinical research policy	1983-1996
b. 49, f. 56	National Institutes of Health reauthorization	1990-1992
b. 86 , f. 5	National Institutes of Health sexual behaviors survey, oversize clippings	1991
b. 49, f. 6	National Institutes of Health, Investment for humanity: a strategic vision for the National Institute of Health	1993
b. 50, f. 1	National Institutes of Health clinical research materials	1996-2004

National Institutes of Health (continued)

b. 50, f. 2	National Institutes of Health Director's Panel on Clinical Research, May 16th, 1996	1996
b. 50, f. 3	National Institutes of Health Director's Panel on Clinical Research	1996
b. 50, f. 4	Interim report of the National Institutes of Health Director's Panel on Clinical Research	1996
b. 50, f. 5	National Institutes of Health Clinical Research Panel final report	1996-1997
b. 50, f. 6	Doubling the National Institutes of Health research budget	1997–1998
b. 50, f. 7	Creation of a national institute for clinical research, National Institutes of Health	1999
b. 50, f. 8	National Institute for Clinical Research, Schechter paper	1999-2003
b. 51, f. 1	Washington fax, National Institutes of Health roadmap	2002-2003
b. 51, f. 2	National Institutes of Health roadmap: pediatric networks	2003-2004
Ame	erican Association of Medical Colleges	
b. 51, f. 3	American Association of Medical Colleges Summit Miscellaneous and report	1996-1998
b. 51 , f. 4	American Association of Medical Colleges Summit Planning Meeting December 5, 1997	1997–1998
b. 51, f. 56	Binder: Clinical Research Summit Meeting agenda book	1997
b. 51, f. 78	Binder: Graylyn Clinical Research Summit Retreat	1998
b. 51, f. 78 b. 52, f. 1	Binder: Graylyn Clinical Research Summit Retreat Graylyn Conference overheads	1998 1998
b. 52, f. 1	Graylyn Conference overheads	1998
b. 52, f. 1 b. 52, f. 2	Graylyn Conference overheads Clinical Research Summit presentation	1998 1998
b. 52, f. 1 b. 52, f. 2 b. 52, f. 3	Graylyn Conference overheads Clinical Research Summit presentation Focus group summaries	1998 1998 1998
b. 52, f. 1 b. 52, f. 2 b. 52, f. 3 b. 52, f. 45	Graylyn Conference overheads Clinical Research Summit presentation Focus group summaries Focus groups/Graylyn	1998 1998 1998 1998–1999
b. 52, f. 1 b. 52, f. 2 b. 52, f. 3 b. 52, f. 45 b. 52, f. 6	Graylyn Conference overheads Clinical Research Summit presentation Focus group summaries Focus groups/Graylyn Graylyn: 10 years later Clinical Research Summit - American Medical Association/Association of	1998 1998 1998 1998–1999 1998–2010
b. 52, f. 1 b. 52, f. 2 b. 52, f. 3 b. 52, f. 45 b. 52, f. 6 b. 52, f. 7	Graylyn Conference overheads Clinical Research Summit presentation Focus group summaries Focus groups/Graylyn Graylyn: 10 years later Clinical Research Summit - American Medical Association/Association of American Medical Colleges Report of the Association of American Medical Colleges Task Force on	1998 1998 1998 1998-1999 1998-2010 1999-2000
b. 52, f. 1 b. 52, f. 2 b. 52, f. 3 b. 52, f. 45 b. 52, f. 6 b. 52, f. 7 b. 52, f. 8	Graylyn Conference overheads Clinical Research Summit presentation Focus group summaries Focus groups/Graylyn Graylyn: 10 years later Clinical Research Summit - American Medical Association/Association of American Medical Colleges Report of the Association of American Medical Colleges Task Force on Clinical Research, pre-release Association of American Medical Colleges Task Force on Clinical Research report "For the health of the public: ensuring the future of clinical research"	1998 1998 1998 1998-1999 1998-2010 1999-2000

American Association of Medical Colleges (continued)

b. 53, f. 3	Association of American Medical Colleges	2003
Am	erican Medical Association	
b. 53, f. 4	American Medical Association: clinical research	1995-1996
b. 53 , f. 5	American Medical Association Council on Scientific Affairs and Clinical Research, science	1995–1996
b. 53, f. 6	Council on Scientific Affairs clinical research, November 2nd-4th, 1996	1996-1997
b. 53 , f. 7	Journal of the American Medical Association "Creation of a national institute for clinical research in the National Institute of Health"	1996-2003
b. 53, f. 8	American Medical Association National Leadership Conference clinical research: is it an endangered species?	1997
b. 53, f. 9	Council on Scientific Affairs, clinical research summit	1998-1999
b. 53, f. 10	Journal of the American Medical Association letter, clinical research summit	1998-1999
b. 53 , f. 11	Research summit roundtable : American Medical Association support for Clinical Research Roundtable	1998-2000
b. 54 , f. 1	American Medical Association Council on Scientific Affairs and Clinical Research	1999-2000
b. 54, f. 2	Clinical research summit, November 15, 1999	1999-2000
b. 54, f. 3	Journal of the American Medical Association letters	2003
b. 54, f. 4	Journal of the American Medical Association paper, etc.	2003
Oth	er organizations	
b. 54, f. 5	Academic Health Centers clinical research forum	1999
b. 54 , f. 6	American Pediatric Society public policy symposium: crisis in clinical research	1994-1995
b. 54, f. 7	Clinical research affinity group	1991–1995
b. 54, f. 8	Leveling the playing field: financing the missions of academic health centers, Commonwealth Fund report	1997
b. 54, f. 9	From bench to bedside: preserving the research mission of academic health centers, Commonwealth Fund	1999
b. 54, f. 10	Final report of the Commonwealth Fund Task Force on academic health centers	2003
b. 55, f. 1	Council of Academic Societies Clinical Research Council agenda	1994-1996
b. 55, f. 2	Council of Dean's Research Funding Panel	1990-1991
b. 55, f. 3	Council on Ethical and Judicial Affairs reports, clinical trials	1995–1997
b. 55, f. 4	General Clinical Research Center 1983 Council	1974-1983

Other organizations (continued)

b. 55 , f. 5	General Clinical Research Center program directors list	1978-1982
b. 55 , f. 6	General Clinical Research Center program directors workshop	1984-1996
b. 55, f. 7	Institute of Medicine town meeting, clinical research in the public interest	1997
b. 55, f. 8	Institute of Medicine, January 18th, 2005	2004
b. 55, f. 9	The National Academies Institute of Medicine, May 20-21, 2004	2004
b. 55, f. 10	Yale Committee on Clinical Investigations	2004
Тор	oic files	
b. 55, f. 11	Child health research centers	1995-2004
b. 55, f. 12	Clinical research	1995-2002
b. 56 , f. 1	Clinical research focus group lists	1998
b. 56, f. 2	Clinical research issues	2000-2001
b. 56, f. 3	Clinical research papers and publications	1998-2004
b. 56, f. 4	Clinical research privacy issues	2001
b. 56, f. 5	Clinical research scholarships	1987-1989
b. 56 , f. 6	Clinical research Vanderbilt, Gore hearings	1979-1983
b. 56, f. 7	Clinical research white paper	1992-1994
b. 56, f. 8	Collaborative opportunities to address clinical research workforce needs for 2010: a focus on women and diversity	2003
b. 56 , f. 9	Contact research organizations	1997–1999
b. 57, f. 1	Ethical issues concerning patient access to clinical trials	1995–1997
b. 57 , f. 2	Government-University-Industry Research Roundtable: Industrial perspectives on innovation and interactions with universities	1991
b. 57, f. 3	Hatfield clinical research bills	1995
b. 57 , f. 4	Institution review boards	1998
b. 57, f. 56	Miscellaneous clinical research literature	1991–1999
b. 57, f. 7	Miscellaneous emails: clinical research	1997–1999
b. 57, f. 8	Orphan products development grant program	1990-1997
b. 58, f. 1	Point of view, research policy alert July 05	1996-2005
b. 58, f. 2	Bradie Metheny, Point of View	2003-2005
b. 58, f. 3	Practice based networks and health maintenance organization research	1997–1998
b. 58, f. 4	Training	1997-2000

Series VII: Clinical research

Myron Genel papers

Ms Coll 71

Topic files (continued)

b. 86, f. 6 Clinical research, oversize clippings 1996–2010

Series VIII: Children's museums, 2000-2017

The series documents Genel's work with the Stepping Stones Museum for Children in Norwalk, Connecticut on their Healthy Children, Healthy Communities initative and the "Healthyville" exhibit.

b. 58, f. 5	Children's Museum abstract, Pediatric Academic Societies Meeting	2017
b. 58, f. 6	Children's Museum conference, May 4-7, 2016	2015-2016
b. 58, f. 7	Children's Museum conference, Town Meeting	2016
b. 86, f. 7	Children's museums, oversize clippings	2012
b. 58, f. 8	Stepping Stones Museum Professional Advisory Board	2000-2002
b. 58, f. 9	Stepping Stones Museum, Healthyville exhibit	2004-2012
b. 59, f. 1	Stepping Stones Museum, Healthyville planner	2005-2006
b. 59, f. 2	Stepping Stones Healthyville Community Center	2006
b. 59 , f. 3	Stepping Stones Museum, Yale New Haven Children's Hospital, Long Wharf	2007-2012
b. 59, f. 4	Stepping Stones Museum, Community Partnership Council	2011
b. 59 , f. 5	Stepping Stones	2012-2013
b. 59, f. 6	Stepping Stones Healthyville	2012-2015
b. 59, f. 7	Stepping Stones Healthyville Traveling Exhibit	2012-2013
b. 59, f. 8	Stepping Stones Museum, Norwalk ACTS (achievements, community, teams, success)	2015

Series IX: Endocrinology, 1968–2017

The series documents Genel's activities related specifically to his work as an endocrinologist. Materials include papers related to professional organizations, reprints of articles related to endocrinological disorders and treatments, and materials documenting Genel's research and writings on hypothyroidism, medullary thyroid cancer, and multiple endocrine neoplasia. Materials containing personally identifiable medical information are restricted and housed separately.

Materials containing patients' medical information is restricted.

Endocrine Society

b. 59, f. 9	Endocrine Society	1991
b. 59, f. 10	Endocrine Society legislative workshop June 12, 1999	1999
b. 59 , f. 11	Endocrine Society presentations	2003-2013
b. 59, f. 12	Endocrine Society Science Writer's Seminar	1982-1985
Rep	rints	
b. 59, f. 13	Publications - reprints endocrinology	1968-1981
b. 60, f. 1b. 59, f. 14	Endocrinology reprints	1969-2005
b. 60, f. 23	Endocrinology reprints	1977-2015
b. 60, f. 45	Endocrinology reprints	1979-1998
Нур	oothyroidism	
b. 60, f. 6	Boston hypothyroidism collaboration	1988
b. 60, f. 7	Roz Brown/Lefferts	1986-1988
b. 60, f. 8	Congenital hypothyroidism press reports, etc.	1981–1985
b. 60, f. 9	Connecticut hypothyroidism screening program	1976-1992
b. 61 , f. 1	Connecticut hypothyroid screening program 92	1992–1996
b. 61, f. 2	"Developmental evaluation of children with congenital hypothyroidism," Leonard, Bapat, Fraser, Epstein, Harold, Genel, Arul Anatham, Kerns, Dalmeri, and Friedman	1976–1979
b. 61, f. 3	Genetic Disease Screening Committee	1978
b. 61 , f. 4	Hypothyroid screening packet	1976-1980
b. 61 , f. 5	Newborn screening	2006
b. 61 , f. 6	New England Congenital Hypothyroidism Collaborative	1979-1992
b. 61, f. 78	New England Hypothyroid Program	1976-2004
b. 61 , f. 9	Screening Committee	1976-1978

Hypothyroidism (continued)

b. 86, f. 8	Hypothyroidism clippings, Bridgeport Post	1981		
Medullary thyroid cancer				
b. 85, f. 1	Familial medullary thyroid cancer families 804-LA Montagne/Clark/Wade Family, 418, Wake Forest, Bob Schwartz Case	1981–1997		
	Materials contain patients' medical information and are restricted.			
b. 62, f. 1	Medullary carcinoma of the thyroid protocols	1977–1997		
b. 62, f. 2	Medullary carcinoma of the thyroid paper Paris, November 16, 1990	1989–1990		
b. 62, f. 3	Yale Meura Papers	1984-1986		
Mul	tiple endocrine neoplasia (MEN)			
b. 62, f. 4	Children's clinical research center site visit March 25, 1993	1993-1998		
b. 85, f. 2	Genetic testing for MEN Materials contain patients' medical information and are restricted.	1996		
b. 62, f. 5	Kellogg grant	1985–1987		
b. 85, f. 3	Lichter reports Materials contain patients' medical information and are restricted.	1990-1995		
b. 85, f. 4	Lichter 90 - 854 Materials contain patients' medical information and are restricted.	1985		
b. 62, f. 6	Multiple endocrine neoplasia budget	1988-1989		
b. 85 , f. 5	MEN 5003 five family Materials contain patients' medical information and are restricted.	1986–1987		
b. 62, f. 7	Multiple endocrine neoplasia, Baylin, Reichlin	1990-1992		
b. 62, f. 8	Multiple endocrine neoplasia grant	1975-2017		
b. 62, f. 9	Multiple endocrine neoplasia 2 publications	1987–1995		
b. 63, f. 1	Multiple endocrine neoplasia 2A papers	1997		
b. 63, f. 2	Multiple endocrine neoplasia 2A renewals - Kidd	1992		
b. 63, f. 3	Multiple endocrine neoplasia study	1987–1994		
b. 85 , f. 6	Multiple endocrine neoplasia type 2 genetic data Materials contain patients' medical information and are restricted.	1994-1995		
b. 85 , f. 7	Multiple endocrine neoplasia type 2A G family Materials contain patients' medical information and are restricted.			
b. 85, f. 8	Multiple endocrine neoplasia type 2A in Nicoletti family Materials contain patients' medical information and are restricted.	1990-1997		

Multiple endocrine neoplasia (MEN) (continued)

b. 85, f. 9	Nicolletti kindred family tree Materials contain patients' medical information and are restricted.	undated
b. 85, f. 10	Patterson family Materials contain patients' medical information and are restricted.	1990-1994
	Other	
b. 85, f. 11	Hormonal disorders presentation materials Materials contain patients' medical information and are restricted.	
b. 63, f. 4	Rushton-Genel Syndrome	1981–1999

Series X: Gender determination and transsexualism, 1976-2019

The series documents Genel's work related to gender determination, disorders of sex development, and transsexualism. The bulk of materials in the series is related to gender determination of athletes and Genel's work with athletics organizations including the International Association of Athletics Federations and the International Olympic Committee to establish gender determination guidelines and testing for athletic competition. The series also includes correspondence, news clippings, reports, writings, and presentations.

b. 63, f. 5	Alison paper	1998
b. 63, f. 6	Alternative medicine	1996-1998
b. 63, f. 7	American College of Sports Medicine presentation June 3rd, 2016	2016
b. 63, f. 8	American Medical Association gender verification resolution	1987-1993
b. 63, f. 9	Articles on sex and gender	1987-1994
b. 64, f. 1	Athletes and gender clippings, February 1992	1992
b. 64, f. 2	Athletic sex talk	2014
b. 64, f. 3	Lewis Barness, Tampa November 10-12, 1998	1998
b. 64, f. 4	Blizzard festschrift	1993
b. 64, f. 5	Erin Buzuvis, gender and transsexualism	2010
b. 64, f. 6	Children's Hospital alumni organization paper	1988
b. 64, f. 7	Copenhagen/European Academy of Paediatrics Societies	circa 2010
b. 64, f. 89	Correspondence and professional societies regarding sex testing in athletics	1987-1996
b. 64, f. 10	De La Chapelle: familial erythrocytosis athletic advantage	2010
b. 64, f. 11	Disorders of sexual development	2009-2010
b. 64, f. 12	Disorders of sex development consensus statement	2004-2007
b. 65, f. 1	Disorders of sex development: diagnosis and treatment	2004-2010
b. 65, f. 2	Disorders of sex development: JM Hutson et al	2012
b. 65, f. 3	Melissa Donais thesis: gender verification/transsexuals	undated
b. 65, f. 4	"Experts" meeting on disorders of sex development, Miami Beach January 17- November 18, 2010	2009-2010
b. 65, f. 5	European Academy of Paediatric Societies poster: fallacy of the level playing field	2010
b. 65, f. 6	Gender and athletics talk	1996
b. 65, f. 7	Gender differences in sport	1990-1995
b. 65, f. 8	Gender identity and genetics articles	1987-1991
b. 65, f. 9	Gender identity articles	2007

b. 65, f. 10	Gender/sex determination	1987-1989
b. 65 , f. 11	Gender testing of female athletes	1986-2003
b. 86, f. 9	Gender testing of athletes, oversize clippings	1992-2005
b. 66, f. 1	Gender testing papers, Genel and other relevant	2000-2010
b. 66, f. 2	Gender verification	1994
b. 66, f. 3	Gender verification	1999-2000
b. 66, f. 4	Gender verification of athletes	1990-1991
b. 66, f. 56	Gender verification correspondence	1991–1993
b. 66, f. 7	Gender verification talk, Florida and Indiana	1996
b. 66, f. 8	Myron Genel gender clippings and interviews	1995-2017
b. 66, f. 9	Genes and exercise	2010
b. 66, f. 10	Genetics and sport	2009-2011
b. 66, f. 11	Hastings Center report, letters	1987-2010
b. 67, f. 12	Helsinki Declaration revisions	1989–1999
b. 67, f. 3	Hyperandrogenism regulations	2010-2012
b. 67, f. 4	International Amateur Athletic Federation, Monte-Carlo Lay report	1991
b. 67, f. 5	International Amateur Athletic Federation London meeting	1992–1993
b. 67, f. 6	International Athletic Foundation workshop on the approved methods of femininity verification November 10-11, 1990	1990
b. 67 , f. 7	International Sport Law and Business conference, Istanbul 2010	2010
b. 67, f. 8	Ladies Professional Golf Association conference call	2005
b. 67, f. 9	Lancet essays	2003-2005
b. 67, f. 10	Lancet essay: transsexuals, revisions	2005
b. 68, f. 1		
	Lancet transsexual essay	2005–2006
b. 68, f. 2	Lancet proofs Lancet proofs	2005–2006
b. 68, f. 2 b. 68, f. 3	<u> </u>	
	Lancet proofs	2005
b. 68, f. 3	Lancet proofs Gender verification: Lancet articles	2005 2010
b. 68, f. 3 b. 68, f. 4	Lancet proofs Gender verification: Lancet articles Lee dissertation, reviews and Josso chapter	2005 2010 2009
b. 68, f. 3 b. 68, f. 4 b. 68, f. 5	Lancet proofs Gender verification: Lancet articles Lee dissertation, reviews and Josso chapter Male/female sports records	2005 2010 2009 1995
b. 68, f. 3 b. 68, f. 4 b. 68, f. 5 b. 68, f. 6	Lancet proofs Gender verification: Lancet articles Lee dissertation, reviews and Josso chapter Male/female sports records Mt. Sinai continuing medical education	2005 2010 2009 1995 2007

b. 68, f. 9	Monte Carlo Manuscript	1991-1992
b. 68, f. 10	Moravian College "Athletic sex" presentation	2010
b. 68, f. 11	Nature: gender identification	1991–1992
b. 68, f. 12	New York Times letter regarding gender testing of athletes	1992
b. 69, f. 1	Maria Patino	1997
b. 69, f. 2	Maria Patino manuscript	2010
b. 69, f. 3	References - Journal of the American Medical Association viewpoint	2016
b. 69, f. 4	Gender verification/Semenya: commentaries, Dreger, etc.	1993-2009
b. 69, f. 5	Semenya, July 1st, 2010: International Amateur Athletic Federation decision	2010
b. 69, f. 6	Caster Semenya: Post-reinstatement	2010
b. 69, f. 7	Semenya newsclips, Olympics: Journal of the American Medical Association	2016
b. 69, f. 8	Court of Arbitration for Sport: Semenya arbitration	2018
b. 69, f. 9	News clips: Caster Semenya	2019
b. 86, f. 10	Caster Semenya, oversize clippings	2000-2019
b. 69, f. 10	Sex and gene expression conferences	2002-2003
b. 69, f. 11	Sex testing/hyperandrogenism: media	2016
b. 69, f. 12	Sports medicine review	1992
b. 70 , f. 1	Stockholm Consensus (transgender athletes)	2003-2010
b. 70, f. 2	Transgender athletes: current sports medical reports	2016-2018
b. 70, f. 3	Transgender policy paper: current sports medicine reports	2016-2017
b. 70, f. 4	transsexual athlete statement e-mail, October and November	2003
b. 70, f. 5	transsexual athletes: Ladies Professional Golf Association	2004-2005
b. 70, f. 6	transsexual data science	2003-2007
b. 70, f. 7	transsexual therapy	2011-2014
b. 70, f. 8	Women's health research meeting/congress, June 26-28, 1995	1995
b. 70, f. 9	Women's Sports International (WSI), Baltimore	2010
b. 70, f. 10	Zigler Perten lecture, February 20th, 2009	2009-2010
b. 70 , f. 11		
D. 7 0, 1. 11	Miscellaneous data and manuscripts	1977–1985
5.76,1.11	Miscellaneous data and manuscripts International Association of Athletics Federations	1977–1985

International Association of Athletics Federations (continued)

b. 71, f. 2	International Association of Athletics Federations	1999-2002
b. 71, f. 3	International Association of Athletics Federations hyperandrogenism	2011-2012
b. 71, f. 4	International Association of Athletics Federation hyperandrogenism policies	2014-2015
b. 71, f. 5	International Association of Athletics Federations differences of sex development regulations	2019
Inte	rnational Olympic Committee	
b. 71, f. 67	Gender verification of athletes, International Olympic Committee	1976-1990
b. 71, f. 8	International Olympic Committee Executive Board	1991
b. 71 , f. 9	Gender verification - Atlanta games etcetera	1992-1997
b. 71, f. 10	International Olympic Committee gender testing: New York Times	2003
b. 72, f. 1	International Olympic Committees, Stockholm: transsexuals	2003-2005
b. 72, f. 2	International Olympic Committee e-mail correspondence	2007-2011
b. 72, f. 3	International Olympic Committee conference agenda November 15, 2010	2010
b. 72 , f. 4	International Olympic Committee/International Association of Athletics Federations meeting	2010
b. 72 , f. 5	International Olympic Committee, Miami: presentation and chapters	2010
b. 72, f. 6	International Olympic Committee etcetera	2010-2016
b. 72 , f. 7	International Olympic Committee meeting, 2010 and 2015	2011-2015
b. 72 , f. 8	International Olympic Committee meeting, November 9th-10th, 2015, most relevant literature	2012-2015
b. 72, f. 9	International Olympic Committee Medical Commission, May 24th, 2016	2016
b. 72, f. 10	International Olympic Committee meeting, May 2016	2016
b. 72 , f. 11	International Olympic Committee, June 16-19, 2019	2019

Series XI: Genetic screening of newborn infants, 1996-2019

The series documents Genel's work related to genetic screening of newborn infants to identify endocrinological disorders and related legislation.

b. 73 , f. 1	Connecticut Genetic Advisory Committee	2005-2015
b. 73, f. 2	Connecticut Genetics Advisory Committee: newborn screening	2019
b. 73, f. 3	Connecticut newborn screenings	2019
b. 73, f. 4	Genetic epidemiology and public health	1996-1997
b. 73, f. 5	Genetics	1996–1997
b. 73, f. 6	Genetics Advisory Committee, September 12, 2006	1999-2007
b. 73, f. 7	Genetics Advisory Committee	2017
b. 73, f. 8	Genetics and Newborn Screening Advisory Committee (Connecticut Department of Health)	1997–2010
b. 73, f. 9	Senate Bill 1212 Congenital adrenal hyperplasia bill	1996-1998

Series XII: Human growth hormone, 1973-2005

The series documents Genel's work related to the use and abuse of human growth hormone in children. Materials include writings, clippings, correspondence, and materials from several organizations. Materials containing personally identifiable patient medical information are restricted and housed separately.

Materials containing patients' medical information is restricted.

b. 73 , f. 10	Emotional dwarfism newsclips and literature	1974-1985
b. 86, f. 11	Emotional dwarfism clippings, Medical Tribune	1979
b. 73, f. 11	Endocrine Society: Hormone Abuse Advisory Council	2000-2004
b. 73, f. 12	Genel, Myron "A chance to be taller," Time article and correspondence	1990
b. 74, f. 12	Growth hormone controversy	1992-1994
b. 85, f. 12	Human growth correspondence Materials contain patients' medical information and are restricted.	1973–1979
b. 74, f. 3	Human growth hormone	1983-1992
b. 74, f. 4	Lawson Wilkins Pediatric Endocrine Society: Human Growth Hormone Committee	1976-1986
b. 74, f. 5	"My little brother on drugs," Popular Science	2004-2005
b. 74, f. 6	Newington Growth Clinic, Human Growth Chapter	1974–1977
b. 86, f. 12	Human growth hormone clippings	1974-1994

Series XIII: Organ transplants, 1980-2011

The series documents Genel's work related to organ donation and transplantation. Materials include writings, clippings, conference materials, correspondence, legislation, and policy documents. Materials from 1983 are related to Genel's work as a Robert Wood Johnson Foundation fellow, for more materials see Series XIV. Robert Wood Johnson Foundation, 1979–2012. Additional materials related to organ donation and transplants policy may be found in Series V. Association of Medical School Pediatric Department Chairs, 1971–2016, Public Policy Council files.

b. 74 , f. 7	Capital punishment and organ donation, Kevorkian	1980-2011
b. 86, f. 13	Capital punishment oversize clippings	1988
b. 74, f. 8	Children's Transplant Association	1983-1985
b. 74, f. 9	Clinical Research Roundtable meeting, conference call	2002
b. 75 , f. 1	John Iglehart, New England Journal of Medicine:organ transplant hearings	1983
b. 75 , f. 2	Iglehart, New England Journal of Medicine: organ transplants, chronicle, point of view, politics of abortion	1989-2010
b. 75, f. 3	Spike correspondence	1987–1988
b. 75 , f. 4	Spike Miller miscellaneous clippings	1987
b. 75, f. 5	Spike Miller obituary	1989
b. 75, f. 6	Spike Miller op-ed, August 23, 1987	1987
b. 75 , f. 7	Spike Miller transport	1987–1993
b. 75, f. 8	Michael Millon organ donation appeal	1987–1993
b. 75, f. 9	National policy regarding coverage of cost for organ transplants	1983-1984
b. 75, f. 10	Organ donation and transplant materials	1989–1991
b. 76 , f. 1	Organ donation and transplant materials	1991–1993
b. 76, f. 2	Organ transplant log	1990-1991
b. 76 , f. 3	Organ transplantation, Council on Scientific Affairs	2000
b. 76, f. 4	Organ transplantation presentation	1988
b. 76 , f. 5	Recommended readings for organ transplantation and human rights: cross-cultural perspectives	1993
b. 76, f. 6	Schell Conference: organ transplants	1983-1995
b. 76 , f. 7	Schell Center symposium	1988-1993
b. 76, f. 8	Schell Conference 1993: miscellaneous organ transplantation	1991–1993
b. 77, f. 1	Schell Conference April 16th, 1993: regulation of organ tissue transplant	1993
b. 77, f. 2	Transplantation of organs legislation	1986-1998

b. 77, f. 35	United Network for Organ Sharing (UNOS)	1989–1993
b. 77, f. 6	United Network for Organ Sharing: organ transplant op-ed	1998
b. 86, f. 14	Organ transplant clippings	1998

Series XIV: Robert Wood Johnson Foundation, 1979–2012

Materials in the series document Genel's activities as a Robert Wood Johnson Foundation Health Policy fellow and later involvement with the foundation. For additional materials see Series XIII. Organ transplants and files related to Al Gore in Series VII. Clinical research, 1973–2016, and Series XVI. Subject files, 1976-2017.

b. 77, f. 7	Robert Wood Johnson Health Policy Fellowship	1979-1982
b. 77, f. 8	Robert Wood Johnson Health Policy Fellowship, interview and selection	1981–1982
b. 77, f. 9	Robert Wood Johnson Health Fellowship	1983-2001
b. 78, f. 1	Originals, Robert Wood Johnson Fellowship report	1983
b. 78, f. 2	Robert Wood Johnson reports, speeches, etc.	1983
b. 78, f. 3	Robert Wood Johnson Fellowship press	1988
b. 78, f. 4	Robert Wood Johnson Health Policy Fellowships	1989-2012
b. 78, f. 5	Robert Wood Johnson Health Policy Fellows alumni, October 15-16, 1994	1994

Series XV: Yale, 1985-2019

The series includes materials from Genel's involvement with outreach activities and events at the Yale School of Medicine.

b. 78, f. 6	Adopt-a-Doc Advisory Committee	2002
b. 78, f. 7	Career High School	1994-1995
b. 78, f. 8	Career High School	1995-1996
b. 78, f. 9	Career High School	1996-1997
b. 78, f. 10	Clinical Research Training Inc.,	1998
b. 78, f. 11	Clinical and Translational Science Awards	2008
b. 78, f. 12	Connecticut High School science seminar	1987
b. 78, f. 13	Elm and Ivy Awards	1995-2000
b. 79 , f. 1	Fusco proposal	1994-1995
b. 86, f. 15	"Improving the health of minorities", Yale Bulletin	1999
b. 79, f. 2	C. Everett Koop	1989–1990
b. 79, f. 3	Medical Students Services Awards: Martin Luther King Jr. Day	1991–1995
b. 79, f. 4	Medical students tutoring	1991–1997
b. 79, f. 5	Medicolegal grand rounds: malpractice	1986
b. 79, f. 6	National Institutes of Health centennial	1987
b. 79 , f. 7	OB/Gyn primary care center	1996-1997
b. 79, f. 8	Pediatric Department reports	1975-1988
b. 79, f. 9	Pediatric Department	1996-1997
b. 79, f. 10	Pediatric grand rounds, March 25, 2015, brochures 3rd Thursday, October 17, 2019	2015-2019
b. 79 , f. 11	Public school partnership, January-June	1999-2000
b. 79, f. 12	Hillary Rodham Clinton Visit	1993-1994
b. 79, f. 1314	School-based health clinics	1996-1997
b. 79 , f. 15	School-based health clinics	1996-1998
b. 80, f. 1	Seeds of prevention, Yale Cancer Center	1996–1997
b. 80, f. 2	Yale School of Medicine Board of Permanent Officers	1990-1991
b. 80, f. 3	Yale School of Medicine Board of Permanent Officers	1991–1992
b. 80, f. 4	Yale School of Medicine Government and Committee Affairs annual reports, 1987-1997 strategies plan	1985–1995

b. 80, f. 5 Yale School of Medicine health policy journal club

1998-2001

Series XVI: Subject files, 1976–2017

Materials in the series document Genel's work on a variety of topics, involvement with numerous organizations, and his career. The series includes a transcript of an oral history created by Genel in 2023: "Genel, Myron, Storyworth recollection transcript."

b. 80, f. 6	American College of Preventative Medicine Fellowship	2002-2003
b. 86, f. 16	Alternative medicine oversize clippings	1997–1998
b. 80, f. 78	American Teenage Study	1991–1992
b. 80, f. 9	Anabolic steroids	1989-1998
b. 80, f. 10	Anabolic steroids/doping	2004
b. 86, f. 17	"The difference between steroids and ritalin is" New York Times, oversize clipping	2005
b. 80, f. 11	Beacon foundation	2003
b. 80, f. 12	Clinical phaseout, Genel	2013-2015
b. 80 , f. 13	Connecticut Academy of Arts and Sciences: "Connecticut past, present, and future"	1999
b. 80, f. 14	Core: University of Tennessee and American Association of Medical Colleges visits	1983
b. 80 , f. 15	Connecticut Academy of Science and Engineering: University of Connecticut study	1976-2011
b. 81 , f. 1	University of Connecticut Health Center: Dempsey	2007
b. 81, f. 2	Connecticut Academy of Science and Engineering Health Center	2008
b. 81, f. 3	Connecticut Academy of Science, General Assembly Briefing, University of CT Health Center, February 3rd, 2009	2009
b. 81, f. 4	Connecticut Commission on Children	2002-2003
b. 81, f. 5	Council of Academic Societies	1996-1998
b. 81, f. 6	Council of Academic Societies, 1991 Spring Meeting, Savannah	1980-1991
b. 81, f. 7	Council of Academic Societies Seminar: training physician scientists	1985–1991
b. 81, f. 8	Curriculum vitae	2000-2005
b. 81, f. 9	Curriculum vitae updates, July 2009	2003-2013
b. 81, f. 10	Dodd, Senator Chirstopher	1991–1993
b. 81, f. 11	Senator Dodd, April 10, 2001	2001
b. 86, f. 18	Echoes From the Streets: "The drug issue" Subject is illegal drug use by young people.	2002
b. 82, f. 1	Federation of American Societies of Experimental Biology publicity principles	1998

b. 82, f. 2	Federation of American Societies of Experimental Biology/ National Institutes of Health principles $$	1998–1999
b. 82, f. 3	Federation of American Societies of Experimental Biology career opportunities, physician-scientists, and patients, June 6, 1999	1999
b. 82, f. 4	Federation of American Societies of Experimental Biology conference on physician-scientists	1999
b. 82, f. 5	Folic acid materials	1993-1994
b. 82, f. 6	Genel portrait unveiling	2015
b. 85 , f. 6 a	Genel, Myron, Storyworth recollection transcript This is a printout of Myron Genel's recollections recorded on the Storyworth platform in 2023. The material includes his memories of his family and personal life, religion, education, training, career, and involvement in numerous organizations.	2023
b. 82, f. 7	Gore, Al	1983-1992
b. 82, f. 8	Health Policy Journal Club	1987-2001
b. 82, f. 9	Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act privacy regulation	2001
b. 83, f. 1	Improving the wellbeing of our children	1985-2005
b. 83, f. 2	Institutional review board presentations	1998
b. 83, f. 3	Kids tv and commercials	1983–1987
b. 83, f. 4	Lieberman/road map: American Center for Cures	2003
b. 86, f. 19	Medical privacy, oversize clippings	1996-2001
b. 83, f. 5	Medscape Editorial Board	1979-2006
b. 83, f. 6	Memorabilia, miscellaneous	2001–2004
b. 83, f. 7	Miscellaneous activities and appointments	1990-2003
b. 83, f. 8	Miscellaneous historical items archives	1987–1994
b. 83, f. 9	Moravian College	1981–1994
b. 83, f. 10	Moravian College graduation, May 13, 1995	1994–1995
b. 83, f. 11	Moravian College profiles, M. Genel	2010
b. 83, f. 12	National Children's Study	2005-2011
b. 83, f. 13	National Institute of Child Health and Human Development, Strategic plan 2000: from cells to selves	2000
b. 83, f. 14	National Science and Technology Council Forum, November 21-22, 1994	1994
b. 86, f. 20	"Neither food nor drug", USA Today, oversize clipping Subject is lack of regulation of dietary supplements.	1997

b. 83, f. 15	Pediatric boards	1965–1967
b. 86, f. 21	Pharmaceutical companies and Medicare drug bill, oversize clippings	2003
b. 83, f. 16	Physician burnout: National Academy of Medicine	2016-2017
b. 86, f. 22	"Why do doctors commit suicide?" New York Times Subject includes discussion of physician burnout.	2014
b. 84, f. 1	Presidential election 1992	1992-1993
b. 84, f. 2	Presidential inaugural ball	1993
b. 84, f. 3	Research! America	1997–2000
b. 84, f. 4	Role of physician-scientists, Ohio State, April 14, 2000	1998-2000
b. 84, f. 5	Lee Rosenberg: Shannon Lecture	1998-1999
b. 84, f. 6	Senate Food and Drug Administration Modernization Act, October 21, 1999	1999
b. 84, f. 7	St. Geme Award	2003-2004
b. 84, f. 8	Society for Pediatric Research distinguished service	2003
b. 84, f. 9	Sound bites and scientific literacy final manuscript/dissertation	2002-2003

Selected Search Terms

The following terms have been used to index the description of this collection in the Library's online catalog. They are grouped by name of person or organization, by subject or location, and by occupation and listed alphabetically therein.

Subjects

Clinical medicine -- Research
Donation of organs, tissues, etc.
Embryonic stem cells -- Research
Endocrinology
Gender identity
Gender identity in sports
Medical education -- United States
Medical policy -- United States
Medicine -- Research
Pediatrics
Public health advisory groups
Public health -- United States
Transsexualism

Corporate Bodies

American Medical Association Connecticut Stem Cell Research Advisory Committee International Olympic Committee National Institutes of Health (U.S.) Pediatric Academic Societies